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Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

1. ADHIKARI VISHAL 
BABURAV (VARSHA)

164-410-2018-
1209914

2018016402707017 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

2. BAGHMAR DIPESH 
JAWARI (BASANTI)

164-410-2018-
1209064

2008016400650743 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:52AM

3. BARSIWAL  POOJA 
RAMESH (PUSHPA)

164-410-2018-
1209768

2012016400215306 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=03/07/19 
15:22===Re
quired 
B.Com. I to 
IV - 
Semester 
mark sheet 
by Principal 
Attestation

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mrs. Rashmi 
Prashant 
Jadhav

Mar  7 2019  
3:22PM

University of Mumbai
M.G.Road, Fort, Mumbai-400032, Maharashtra(India)
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4. BHAYANDARKAR 
YOGESH 
HARESHWAR 
(BHARTI)

164-410-2018-
1210579

2018016402707025 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

5. BHOIR SACHIN 
BHAGWAN 
(BHARATI)

164-410-2018-
1211834

2018016402707161 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=03/07/19 
12:31===Re
quired Cast 
Certificate

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mrs. Rashmi 
Prashant 
Jadhav

Mar  7 2019 
12:31PM

6. SHRUTIKA 
RAJENDRA 
BHOPATRAO 
(SAPNA)

164-410-2018-
1209078

2018016402706962 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

7. BODAKE YUVRAJ 
JANARDAN 
(JAGRUTI)

164-410-2018-
1208754

2013016401910956 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:52AM
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8. CHAUHAN  PRAKASH 
RAMESH (POOJA)

164-410-2018-
1210799

2012016401457363 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:52AM

9. DAVE MAHESH 
KUMAR 
PUSHKARLALJI 
(NIRMALA)

164-410-2018-
1208958

2018016402706761 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

10. DAVE SANDIP 
PUSHKARLAL 
(NIRMALA)

164-410-2018-
1208959

2018016402706776 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

11. DEDHIA JINESH 
DAMJI JAYVANTI 
(JAYVANTI)

164-410-2018-
1209077

2018016402706954 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM
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12. DHAROD ANKITA 
KIRAN (HEENA)

164-410-2018-
1209076

2018016402706946 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=03/07/19 
14:56===Re
quired I to 
IV- 
Semester 
mark sheet 
by Principal 
Attestation 
and Name 
differ

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mrs. Rashmi 
Prashant 
Jadhav

Mar  7 2019  
2:56PM

13. GODADE PANKAJ 
VITTHAL (VAIJANTA)

164-410-2018-
1208960

2018016402706784 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

14. GUPTA VIJAY 
SURENDRA (MEENA)

164-410-2018-
1210803

2012016400471935 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:52AM

15. JADHAV MAYUR 
ASHOK (ARCHANA)

164-410-2018-
1208749

2009016401199031 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:52AM
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16. JADHAV PRANATI 
PRAKASH 
(PRABHAVATI)

164-410-2018-
1208970

2018016402706826 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

17. BHUSHAN SURESH 
JADHAV (ASHA)

164-410-2018-
1208976

2018016402706842 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

18. JAIN AYUSH ASHOK 
(NISHA JAIN)

164-410-2018-
1210912

2018016402707041 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

19. JOSHI MILIND 
RAMAKANT (ROHINI)

164-410-2018-
1208975

2018016402706834 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM
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20. ANAND VISHNU 
KHARADE (VAISHALI)

164-410-2018-
1208977

2018016402706857 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

21. KHARPUDE  AKSHAY 
RAJENDRA 
(SHEETAL)

164-410-2018-
1210773

2012016400470916 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=03/07/19 
14:32===Re
quired 
B.Com. VI- 
Semester 
mark sheet 
by Principal 
Attestation

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mrs. Rashmi 
Prashant 
Jadhav

Mar  7 2019  
2:32PM

22. KUDWALKAR 
SANYAMI SANJAY 
(SNEHA)

164-410-2018-
1210812

2015016401396421 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=03/07/19 
12:34===Re
quired All 
mark sheet 
by Principal 
Attestation

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mrs. Rashmi 
Prashant 
Jadhav

Mar  7 2019 
12:34PM
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23. LOPES SENSITA 
DAVID (SANGEETA)

164-410-2018-
1208750

2015016400793632 Eligible You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

May 30 2022  
3:23PM

24. MADHAVI 
MAHENDRA 
BALKRISHNA 
(SUNANDA)

164-410-2018-
1208637

2018016402706753 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

25. MANE DHANANJAY 
LAXMAN (KAMAL)

164-410-2018-
1208979

2018016402706873 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=02/14/19 
17:31===Pe
nding for 
Provisional 
allotment 
letter.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

rajendrad Feb 14 2019  
5:31PM

26. MHATRE SUCHIT 
ARVIND (REKHA)

164-410-2018-
1210770

2013016400707944 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:52AM

Report generated by:  on 05-04-2024 13:17:33 Page 7 of 17



Student Eligibility Status Report for IDEAL COLLEGE OF LAW (1078) - Faculty of Law - L.L.B. 3 Years (with Credits)-
Regular-Revised Pattern (L.L.B.) - No Branch Available - F.Y. L.L.B. - Sem I [Academic Year 2018-2019]

Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

27. MOKASHI DEEPIKA 
VINOD (SHAILA)

164-410-2018-
1209631

2018016402706977 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

28. MOKASHI VINOD 
RAMAKANT (SEEMA)

164-410-2018-
1209632

2018016402706985 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

29. DINESH PRITAM 
MORE (PARVATI)

164-410-2018-
1208969

2018016402706811 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=02/14/19 
17:34===Pe
nding for 
Provisional 
allotment 
letter.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

rajendrad Feb 14 2019  
5:34PM
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30. NAIK BHAGYASHALI 
SANJAY KAMINI 
(KAMINI)

164-410-2018-
1210771

2014016401759626 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=03/07/19 
12:36===Re
quired B.A. 
VI- 
Semester 
mark sheet 
by Principal 
Attestation

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mrs. Rashmi 
Prashant 
Jadhav

Mar  7 2019 
12:36PM

31. NIKAM DEEPAK 
SAHEBRAO 
(SHARADA)

164-410-2018-
1210921

2018016402707095 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

32. BHAVESH 
PARSHURAM PATIL 
(SAVITA)

164-410-2018-
1210922

2018016402707106 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM
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33. PATIL DEVANAND 
VISHNU (KUSUM)

164-410-2018-
1209000

2018016402706931 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=02/14/19 
17:33===Pe
nding for 
Provisional 
allotment 
letter.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

rajendrad Feb 14 2019  
5:33PM

34. PARAG NAVASU 
PATIL (NILAM)

164-410-2018-
1210918

2018016402707087 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

35. PATIL DIPTI MARUTI 
(MANISHA)

164-410-2018-
1208774

2011016401919705 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:52AM

36. PATIL HARSHAD 
VISHWESHWAR 
(VATSALA)

164-410-2018-
1210976

2018016402707122 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM
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37. PATIL PRACHI 
PARSHURAM 
(KALPANA)

164-410-2018-
1208980

2018016402706881 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=03/07/19 
14:48===Na
me differ

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mrs. Rashmi 
Prashant 
Jadhav

Mar  7 2019  
2:48PM

38. PATIL DARSHAN 
HARESHWAR 
(SUDHA)

164-410-2018-
1208978

2018016402706865 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

39. PATIL SANJAY 
HARISHCHANDRA 
(VIJAYA)

164-410-2018-
1208991

2018016402706915 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=02/14/19 
17:32===Pe
nding for 
Graduation 
all year pass 
marksheets.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

rajendrad Feb 14 2019  
5:32PM
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Regular-Revised Pattern (L.L.B.) - No Branch Available - F.Y. L.L.B. - Sem I [Academic Year 2018-2019]

Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

40. PURANDARE KAVITA 
VILAS (VAISHALI)

164-410-2018-
1210917

2018016402707072 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=03/07/19 
12:45===Re
quired 
B.Com. I to 
IV- 
Semester 
mark sheet 
by Principal 
Attestation

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mrs. Rashmi 
Prashant 
Jadhav

Mar  7 2019 
12:45PM

41. SATVI SHARAD 
CHANDRAKANT 
(CHITRA)

164-410-2018-
1209911

2018016402707002 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=03/07/19 
15:24===Re
quired 
B.Com. V & 
VI - 
Semester 
mark sheet 
by Principal 
Attestation

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mrs. Rashmi 
Prashant 
Jadhav

Mar  7 2019  
3:24PM

42. SAWANT POOJA 
SHAILENDRA 
(HEMLATA)

164-410-2018-
1210914

2018016402707064 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM
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43. SAWANT LAXMI 
GURUNATH 
(KUMUDINI)

164-410-2018-
1208981

2018016402706896 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=02/14/19 
17:35===Pe
nding for 
Provisional 
allotment 
letter.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

rajendrad Feb 14 2019  
5:35PM

44. SAWANT SWAPNILA 
MOHAN 
(PRABHAVATI)

164-410-2018-
1208983

2018016402706907 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

45. SHAIKH MOHAMMED 
HASNAIN  ATAHAR 
ALI (NOORUNNISHA)

164-410-2018-
1210913

2018016402707056 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

46. SHAIKH 
NOORFATIMA 
INTIZARHUSAIN 
(GHAZALA ZAIDI)

164-410-2018-
1210979

2018016402707137 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM
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47. SHARMA SAMRIDH 
PRAKASH (RASHMI 
SHARMA)

164-410-2018-
1210911

2018016402707033 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=03/07/19 
15:23===Re
quired 
B.Com. I to 
IV - 
Semester 
mark sheet 
by Principal 
Attestation

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mrs. Rashmi 
Prashant 
Jadhav

Mar  7 2019  
3:23PM

48. SINGH PRIYA 
RAJKUMAR (VIMLA 
SINGH)

164-410-2018-
1210988

2018016402707145 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

49. SONAWANE AMAR 
RAMBHAU (KAMAL 
RAMBHAU SONAWA)

164-410-2018-
1208963

2018016402706803 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=02/14/19 
17:35===Pe
nding for 
Provisional 
allotment 
letter.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

rajendrad Feb 14 2019  
5:35PM

Report generated by:  on 05-04-2024 13:17:33 Page 14 of 17



Student Eligibility Status Report for IDEAL COLLEGE OF LAW (1078) - Faculty of Law - L.L.B. 3 Years (with Credits)-
Regular-Revised Pattern (L.L.B.) - No Branch Available - F.Y. L.L.B. - Sem I [Academic Year 2018-2019]

Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

50. SURKAR SEEMA 
MURALIDHAR 
(PADMAVATI)

164-410-2018-
1208992

2018016402706923 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=03/07/19 
14:44===Re
quired 
T.Y.B.A. 
mark sheet 
by Principal 
Attestation

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mrs. Rashmi 
Prashant 
Jadhav

Mar  7 2019  
2:44PM

51. ANJU HARISH 
TANEJA (VIMLA)

164-410-2018-
1210949

2018016402707114 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

52. THAKARE POONAM 
CHANDRAKANT 
(SUMAN)

164-410-2018-
1210772

2011016400519821 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:52AM
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53. THAKARE MEGHALI 
SURESH (SUVARNA)

164-410-2018-
1208806

2014016402433154 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University==
=03/07/19 
14:47===Re
quired BMS 
VI- 
Semester 
mark sheet 
by Principal 
Attestation

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mrs. Rashmi 
Prashant 
Jadhav

Mar  7 2019  
2:47PM

54. TRIPATHI 
VIJAYALAXMI 
KAMLESH (POONAM 
TRIPATHI)

164-410-2018-
1212285

2018016402707176 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

55. VAITY PARESH 
YESHWANT 
(PUSHPA)

164-410-2018-
1208961

2018016402706792 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM

56. WANKHEDE UDAY  
DINKAR (NIRMALA)

164-410-2018-
1211833

2018016402707153 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM
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57. YADAV VISHAL 
VIKAS (UJWALA 
VIKAS YADAV)

164-410-2018-
1209633

2018016402710894 Provisionall
y Eligible

You are 
Temporary 
Provisionally 
Eligible on 
the basis of 
Admission 
made by 
your college 
Final 
Eligibility is 
subject to 
scrutiny of 
document at 
University

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Supp162407 Dec 13 2018 
10:51AM
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1. KHURSHIDA BANO 
JUNED ALI 
(BADRUNNISA)

164-410-2019-
286909

2016016401282885 Eligible  - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Ms. Priyanka 
Morajkar

Apr 13 2022  
3:25PM

2. ACHARYA SACHIN 
JAYENDRA KALPITA 
(KALPITA)

164-410-2019-
285781

2019016402622261 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:28PM

3. AMBHURE SHANKAR 
KRUSHNA 
(ASHAMATI)

164-410-2019-
285853

2019016402622407 Eligible Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===02-10-22 
12:40===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 11 2023 
12:21PM

4. ATTAR MOHAMMAD 
ASIF (RESHMA)

164-410-2019-
286043

2014016401281415 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

5. AWHAD RAJESHRI 
DADU (VIMAL)

164-410-2019-
285466

2019016402622195 Eligible Name differ.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:06AM

University of Mumbai
M.G.Road, Fort, Mumbai-400032, Maharashtra(India)
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6. BHADANGE SUNIL 
PUNJARAM 
(JAYWANTABAI)

164-410-2019-
285794

2019016402622303 Eligible Required 
Copy of First 
Year B.A. 
Pass Mark 
Sheet Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.==
=04-11-22 
16:12===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 11 2023  
2:00PM

7. SANTOSH 
NANDKUMAR 
BHANUSHALI 
(RAJANI)

164-410-2019-
285780

2019016402625851 Eligible Subject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 11 2023 
12:21PM

8. BHOIR SACHIN 
BHAGWAN BHARATI 
(BHARATI)

164-410-2019-
286491

2019016402622624 Eligible Required 
Copy of First 
Year & 
Second Year 
B.A. Pass 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 16 2022 
11:30AM

9. BHOIR AKANKSHA 
PARSHURAM 
(PRATIBHA)

164-410-2019-
285836

2019016402622357 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:28PM

10. RUTUJA VILAS 
BHOIR (UJJWALA)

164-410-2019-
285763

2019016402622253 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
4:04PM

11. BHOIR YADAVI 
CHANDRAKANT  
(YOGITA)

164-410-2019-
285969

2013016401015851 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM
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12. VILAS DIGAMBAR 
BHOSALE (JANABAI)

164-410-2019-
285886

2019016402622477 Eligible Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===02-10-22 
12:40===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 11 2023  
2:01PM

13. AJIT RAVINDRANATH 
CHAUDHARY 
(NANDA)

164-410-2019-
286803

2019016402625916 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
Copy of First 
Year & 
Second Year 
B.A. Pass 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
4:13PM

14. NITIN DHARAMVEER 
CHETWANI (LATA)

164-410-2019-
286426

2019016402625897 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:38PM

15. MAYURI 
NANDAKUMAR DALVI 
(NAMRATA)

164-410-2019-
285837

2019016402622365 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:38PM

16. DIWANJI GIRISH 
ARVIND (ARCHANA)

164-410-2019-
285888

2019016402622485 Eligible Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===02-10-22 
12:41===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 11 2023 
12:22PM

17. DODE RAVINDRA 
NARAYAN 
(SHEVANTEE)

164-410-2019-
285832

2019016402622334 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:38PM
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18. DONDE SAGAR 
MARUTI (MADHURI)

164-410-2019-
286030

2014016400534611 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

19. NILESH AWDHESH 
DUBEY (RADHA)

164-410-2019-
286422

2019016402622543 Eligible Required 
Copy of T.Y. 
B.Com. 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:06AM

20. DUPARE HEMANGI 
RAMCHANDRA 
(ROHINI)

164-410-2019-
285974

2014016400676264 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

21. FODSE TANUJA 
DATTATRAY 
(DARSHANA)

164-410-2019-
286907

2013016401764777 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

22. SUMIT SUBHASH 
GADADE (SUVARNA)

164-410-2019-
285864

2019016402622446 Eligible Required 
B.M.S. 
(Sem. I) to 
(Sem. VI) 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:10AM

23. GADPAYALE SANJAY 
NAMDEORAO 
(NANUTAI)

164-410-2019-
285894

2019016402622504 Eligible Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===02-10-22 
12:41===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 11 2023  
2:02PM

24. GAIKWAD SAHIL 
VIJAY (VIDYA)

164-410-2019-
284996

2012016400640332 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

25. GAIKWAD ANKUR 
BHAGAWAN 
(RANJANA)

164-410-2019-
286031

2010016402581066 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM
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26. GAWANDE 
PRAFULLA JAYARAM 
(NIRMALA)

164-410-2019-
285903

2019016402622512 Provisionall
y Eligible

Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===02-10-22 
12:42===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 10 2022 
12:42PM

27. GOWARI JATIN 
NANDU (YAMUNA)

164-410-2019-
285978

2015016400768135 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

28. GUPTA ARCHANA 
RAVISHANKAR 
(CHANDRAKALA)

164-410-2019-
286484

2016016402270025 Eligible Required all 
Graduation 
Marksheets .
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:11AM

29. HIRAVE VINAYAK 
UTTAM (SARITA)

164-410-2019-
285858

2019016402622431 Eligible As per civil 
W.P 3957 of 
2022 dated 
09/01/2024, 
The 
respondents 
are further 
directed to 
permit the 
petitioner to 
take 
admission in 
the 6th Sem 
and allow 
the petitioner 
to complete 
his course. 
===02/02/24
 16:23===
As per civil 
W.P 3957 of 
2022 dated 
09/01/2024, 
The 
respondents 
are further 
directed to 
permit the 
petitioner to 
take 
admission in 
the 6th Sem 
and allow 
the petitioner 
to complete 
his course.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mrs. Rashmi 
Prashant 
Jadhav

Feb 14 2024  
4:55PM
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30. VISHAL 
HARISHCHANDRA 
JADHAV (SUNANDA)

164-410-2019-
285913

2019016402622535 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:38PM

31. JADHAV PRATIK 
SURESH (SEEMA)

164-410-2019-
285816

2019016402622311 Eligible Required 
B.M.S. All 
Semester 
Marksheets .
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:11AM

32. JAISWAL ALKA 
RAJUPRASAD 
(SANGITA)

164-410-2019-
286482

2007016400632067 Eligible Name differ.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:12AM

33. KAPATE ADESH 
DASHRATH 
(DAKSHITA)

164-410-2019-
285972

2016016400319557 Eligible Required 
Copy of T.Y. 
(Sem. VI) 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:13AM

34. MADHUKAR DAGADU 
KEDAR 
(RUKHMINIBAI)

164-410-2019-
285783

2019016402622276 Provisionall
y Eligible

Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===02-10-22 
12:48===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 10 2022 
12:48PM

35. KELUSKAR VIJAY 
DILIP (DEEPA)

164-410-2019-
286021

2015016400766426 Eligible Required 
Copy of B.A. 
(Sem. III) to 
(Sem. VI) 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 14 2023 
11:41AM

36. KHAN FIROZKHAN 
KHURSHIT 
(SAMIUNNISHA)

164-410-2019-
285790

2019016402622292 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr 13 2022  
2:40PM
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37. KHARDIKAR PANKAJ 
MADHAV (MADHURI)

164-410-2019-
285442

2019016402625827 Eligible Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===02-10-22 
12:49===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 11 2023 
12:23PM

38. KINI RAHUL RAMESH 
(SHAKUNTALA)

164-410-2019-
285893

2019016402622493 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
Copy of 
Third Year 
B.Sc. Pass 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
4:26PM

39. MANJAREKAR 
ROHAN SUDHIR 
ALKA (ALKA)

164-410-2019-
285865

2019016402625882 Eligible  - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr 13 2022  
2:42PM

40. MHATRE TEJAL 
SUBHASH (SUCHITA)

164-410-2019-
286480

2010016402402557 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

41. MORE SUSHIL 
MAHADEV (SANGITA)

164-410-2019-
285854

2019016402622415 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Archana P Jun 16 2023  
4:03PM

42. MOTGHARE RAHUL 
SURENDRA (VIMAL)

164-410-2019-
286425

2019016402622574 Eligible Cast 
Mention on 
form is differ.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:13AM

43. MUNDHE POOJA 
RAMESH (RESHMA)

164-410-2019-
286483

2013016401278806 Eligible Required 
B.Com. 
(Sem. I) to 
(Sem. IV) 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:15AM

44. PARAB ANKITA 
ANANT (ANJALI)

164-410-2019-
285971

2014016400225512 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM
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45. VRUSHALI PRAKASH 
PARDESHI (VIMAL 
PARDESHI)

164-410-2019-
285834

2019016402622342 Eligible Required 
Copy of 
Third Year 
Pass Mark 
Sheet Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 16 2022 
11:28AM

46. ASHWIN RAMESH 
PARDESHI 
(PRABHAVATI)

164-410-2019-
285860

2019016402625874 Eligible Required 
Copy of First 
Year & 
Second 
B.Com. Year 
Pass Mark 
Sheet Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:16AM

47. PATEL HAFSHA 
MUNAF (SAJIDA)

164-410-2019-
286478

2012016400034263 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

48. PATEL TOKIR NASIR 
GAZALA (GAZALA)

164-410-2019-
286429

2019016402622597 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

49. MEHUL DILIP PATIL 
(DEEPA)

164-410-2019-
285463

2019016402625835 Eligible Required 
B.Sc. All 
year 
Marksheets .
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:17AM

50. THAKARE VINAYA 
MANOHAR 
(MANISHA)

164-410-2019-
285476

2019016402625843 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

51. PATIL KIRAN 
MADHUKAR (ANITA)

164-410-2019-
285441

2019016402625812 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

52. SHEETAL BHARAT 
PATIL (REKHA)

164-410-2019-
285826

2019016402622326 Eligible Required 
Copy of First 
Year & 
Second Year 
B.A. Pass 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:18AM
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53. PATIL RAHUL 
BHAVASING 
(SHUSHILABAI)

164-410-2019-
285845

2019016402622381 Eligible Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/- & 
Required all 
Year 
Graduation 
Marksheets.
===04-27-22 
12:18===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 11 2023 
12:24PM

54. PATIL BHAGWAN 
NAMDEO (RAMABAI)

164-410-2019-
285475

2019016402622222 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

55. PATIL VAIBHAV 
NANDKUMAR 
(NAINA)

164-410-2019-
285835

2019016402625866 Provisionall
y Eligible

Subject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Mar 10 2022 
12:19PM

56. PATIL SANJAY 
SHANKAR 
(SUNANDA)

164-410-2019-
285904

2019016402622527 Provisionall
y Eligible

Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===02-10-22 
12:50===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 10 2022 
12:50PM
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57. MAYURI KUSMAKAR 
PATIL (KAMINI)

164-410-2019-
286428

2019016402622582 Eligible Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/- / 
wron 
universiyty 
name upload 
& Required 
all year 
Graduation 
Marksheets.
===04-27-22 
12:19===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 11 2023 
12:24PM

58. PRAJAPATI SATIRAM 
HIRALAL (BARAM 
DEVI)

164-410-2019-
285870

2019016402622462 Eligible Name differ.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 16 2022 
11:27AM

59. RAJAK ROHAN 
MANOHARLAL 
(LALITA)

164-410-2019-
285472

2019016402622214 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

60. RANE SWAPNIL 
SUNIL (SUNITA)

164-410-2019-
286046

2011016401081313 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

61. KUNAL NARENDRA 
RAUT (NILIMA)

164-410-2019-
286423

2019016402622551 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

62. RODRIGUES STALIN 
JOSEPH (JOANA)

164-410-2019-
286424

2019016402622566 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
Copy of First 
Year & 
Second Year 
B.Com. 
Pass Mark 
Sheet Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
4:40PM

63. SALVI SANJEEV 
VISHWANATH 
(VAISHALI)

164-410-2019-
285856

2019016402622423 Eligible Required 
Copy of First 
Year & 
Second Year 
B.Com. 
Pass Mark 
Sheet Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:18AM
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64. SAWANT ROHAN 
AVINASH (ASHWINI)

164-410-2019-
285968

2013016400018516 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr 13 2022  
2:43PM

65. SAWANT ROHAN 
AVINASH (SAWANT)

164-410-2019-
286787

2019016402625901 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

66. SAYYED MOZAMALI 
(FARIDA ASIF 
SAYYED)

164-410-2019-
286814

2019016402624573 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
B.Com. All 
year clear 
Marksheets .

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
4:43PM

67. SONALI NITIN SHAH 
(SHUBHLAXMI)

164-410-2019-
286431

2019016402622616 Eligible Required 
B.Com. All 
Semester 
Marksheets .
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:19AM

68. ABDUL QADIR ABDUL 
HAMID SHAIKH 
(NOORJAHAN)

164-410-2019-
285866

2019016402622454 Eligible Required 
Copy of First 
Year & 
Second Year 
B.Com. 
Pass Mark 
Sheet Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:19AM

69. ARUN MOTIRAM 
SHELAR (SUSHILA)

164-410-2019-
285839

2019016402622373 Eligible Required 
Copy of First 
Year & 
Second Year 
B.A. Pass 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:20AM

70. MAHESH SHANKAR 
SHETSANDI 
(KAMALABAI)

164-410-2019-
285467

2019016402622206 Eligible Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===02-10-22 
12:50===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 11 2023  
2:03PM
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71. DHEERENDRA 
KUMAR SINGH 
(SHOBHA)

164-410-2019-
285849

2019016402622396 Eligible Required All 
Years 
Graduation 
Marksheets 
& Allotment 
Letter.===04
-11-22 
16:13===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Mar 23 2023 
11:41AM

72. ASHWINI KUMAR 
SONI (SHARDA DEVI)

164-410-2019-
286430

2019016402622601 Eligible Required 
Proper CET 
Allotment 
Letter.===04
-11-22 
16:14===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb  2 2023  
1:47PM

73. SURYAVANSHI 
POOJA VIJAY 
(DEVKA)

164-410-2019-
286007

2015016401527604 Eligible Required 
Copy of 
T.Y.B.A. 
(Sem. VI) 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:20AM

74. TANAVADI VIKAS 
SHANTARAM 
(SARASWATI)

164-410-2019-
285557

2019016402622245 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM
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75. JYOTI BHASKAR 
PATIL (VIMAL)

164-410-2019-
285525

2019016402622237 Eligible Required 
Copy of First 
Year & 
Second Year 
B.Sc. Pass 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:21AM

76. THAKUR ESHA  
BHAGWAN (MANDA)

164-410-2019-
286002

2009016400126446 Eligible Required 
Copy of First 
Year & 
Second Year 
B.Sc. Pass 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:22AM

77. TIWARI DEEPAK 
MATADAN (USHA)

164-410-2019-
285691

2011016400084072 Eligible Required 
Copy of T.Y. 
(Sem. V) & 
(Sem. VI) 
Mark Sheet 
Duly 
Attested by 
Principal.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 16 2022 
11:22AM

78. TUSCANO ERIC 
MANUEL (AGNES)

164-410-2019-
286033

2010016402347647 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec  9 2021  
3:50PM

79. WAGHERE SMEETA 
GURUNATH 
(JAYASHREE)

164-410-2019-
285789

2019016402622284 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr 13 2022  
2:40PM
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1. SANGEETA 
DNYANOBA 
ACHARYA 
(SHAKUNTALA)

164-410-2020-
3831525

2020016402304814 Eligible Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.===10
-19-22 
13:50===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 20 2024 
11:42AM

2. SHINTO ANTONY 
ALLAPPADAN (LILLY)

164-410-2020-
3837241

2020016402303366 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.===10
-19-22 
13:50===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 19 2022  
1:50PM

University of Mumbai
M.G.Road, Fort, Mumbai-400032, Maharashtra(India)
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3. ANTHONY FRANCIS 
ALMEIDA (ATI)

164-410-2020-
3831891

2020016402304853 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.===10
-19-22 
13:51===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.=
==10-19-22 
13:51===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 19 2022  
1:51PM

4. FLEVINA MATES 
ALMEIDA 
(PHILOMENA)

164-410-2020-
3831961

2020016402304876 Eligible Required 
First and 
Second year 
marksheet.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:20PM

5. ANDE PRATHAMESH 
BHARAT (BHARATI)

164-410-2017-
19810859

2017016401186875 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM

6. PANKAJ PRAFUL 
AWASTHI (SUDHA 
AWASTHI)

164-410-2020-
3831016

2020016402304787 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:45PM

7. SANDEEP NARESH 
BANGAR (NANDA)

164-410-2020-
3836283

2020016402303103 Eligible Required  
Sem. V & 
Sem. VI 
marksheet.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:20PM
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8. BANSODE MANOJ 
ADIK (NANDA)

164-410-2020-
3834408

2020016402304926 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.===10
-19-22 
13:52===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 19 2022  
1:52PM

9. BHADANE  TUSHAR  
SHALIGRAM 
(PANCHSHEELA)

164-410-2020-
3836516

2020016402303231 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.===10
-19-22 
13:52===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 19 2022  
1:52PM

10. VIJAY 
OMKARPRASAD 
BHAGAT (SUMAN)

164-410-2020-
3836670

2020016402303293 Provisionall
y Eligible

Subject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 19 2022  
4:10PM
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11. BHAGWAT KOMAL 
DNYANESHWAR 
(SHOBHA)

164-410-2016-
20980932

2016016400276633 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM

12. TEJAS SHIVRAM 
BHOIR (SUNITA 
SHIVRAM BHOIR)

164-410-2020-
3836317

2020016402303142 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:45PM

13. BHOIR NITIN ANANT 
(ASHA)

164-410-2020-
3836067

2020016402305013 Eligible Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:21PM

14. DIPTI ASHOK 
DAKSHINI (SHAILA 
DAKSHINI)

164-410-2020-
3836327

2020016402303157 Provisionall
y Eligible

Wrong Cast 
mentioned 
on 
Enrollment 
Form.===11
-18-22 
12:34===Wr
ong Cast 
mentioned 
on 
Enrollment 
Form.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 18 2022 
12:34PM

15. BODKHE LAXMAN 
BHAGVANRAO 
(KAMAL)

164-410-2009-
9901267

2009016400560865 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM

16. CHAMPANERKAR  
MAHESH  ARUN 
(ARUNA)

164-410-2011-
18465411

2011016401044925 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM

17. CHAUDHARI PRATIK 
VAIBHAV (VAIBHAVI)

164-410-2017-
19810859

2017016402662534 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM

18. CHAUDHARY PRATIK 
PRAMOD JYOTSNA 
(JYOTSNA)

164-410-2020-
3836073

2020016402305021 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter & First 
& Second 
year 
marksheet.=
==11-18-22 
12:36===Re
quired CET 
Allotment 
Letter & First 
& Second 
year 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 18 2022 
12:36PM
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19. CHAVAN RANJIT 
SHAHAJI 
(PUSHPAVATI)

164-410-2020-
3838656

2020016402303463 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.===10
-19-22 
13:53===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 19 2022  
1:53PM

20. DHRUVIKA JAYESH 
CHAVAN 
(PUSHPLATA)

164-410-2020-
3832714

2020016402304903 Eligible Name differ.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:24PM

21. ASHISH SURESH 
CHAUHAN (INDU)

164-410-2020-
3833697

2020016402304911 Eligible Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:23PM

22. DALVI ARUN 
CHANDRAKANT 
(SUNITA)

164-410-2016-
20980932

2016016402438672 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM

23. DBRITTO RENITA 
NIKHIL (MONICA)

164-410-2011-
18465411

2011016401626702 Provisionall
y Eligible

===09-14-23 
12:23===Na
me differ.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:23PM

24. DEORE UTTAM 
BABAJI (YAMUNABAI)

164-410-2020-
3836354

2020016402303173 Eligible Required All 
Graduation 
Marksheets.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Mar  1 2024  
2:12PM

25. DHAMANE DEVIDAS 
BALIRAM (DAYABAI)

164-410-2020-
3836041

2020016402305005 Eligible Required 
First year 
marksheet.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:24PM

26. PANDIT BABAN 
DHARVANE 
(VANDANA BABAN 
DHARVA)

164-410-2020-
3836581

2020016402303246 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:45PM

27. DHASADE AVINASH 
NAMDEV (NIRMALA)

164-410-2010-
9918219

2010016402783937 Eligible [Resolved] Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 12 2023 
12:24PM
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28. D'MELLO STEPHEN 
JOAQUIM (SANTAN)

164-410-2020-
3836715

2020016402303312 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
First & 
Second Year 
marksheet.=
==11-18-22 
12:37===Re
quired First 
& Second 
Year 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 18 2022 
12:37PM

29. DOSHI RIYA PARESH 
(JAGRUTI)

164-410-2016-
20980932

2016016400304183 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM

30. DUBEY AMUL 
SATISHCHANDRA 
PRATIMA (PRATIMA 
DUBEY)

164-410-2020-
3835987

2020016402304996 Eligible Required 
Sem. V & 
Sem. VI 
marksheet.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:25PM

31. EKKALDEVI 
LATADEVI MANOHAR 
(DEVAMMA)

164-410-2020-
3838605

2020016402303455 Eligible Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter & 
Proper exrox 
of 
marksheet.=
==11-16-22 
17:02===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 20 2024 
11:41AM

32. ANISH DILIP 
GAIKWAD (DIPALEE)

164-410-2020-
3836403

2020016402303181 Eligible Required 
Sem. I to 
Sem. IV 
marksheet.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:25PM

33. BHAKTI PARSHURAM 
GAIKWAD 
(SANGEETA)

164-410-2020-
3838544

2020016402303424 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:45PM
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34. GAIKWAD NIHESH 
SURESH (BHARTI)

164-410-2020-
3837029

2020016402303335 Eligible Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===10-17-22 
11:09===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

DEEKSHAN
T PRAKASH 
HARAVDE

Sep 25 2023 
11:49AM

35. GALPHADE VITTHAL 
ACHUTRAO 
(KESHARBAI)

164-410-2014-
19000694

2014016401580663 Provisionall
y Eligible

===09-14-23 
12:29===Re
quired all 
B.A, 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:29PM

36. PRAVIN GOVIN 
GORE (SARITA)

164-410-2020-
3832506

2020016402304892 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:45PM

37. HARDE PRIYANKA 
DINESH (SUNITA)

164-410-2017-
19810859

2017016400458406 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM

38. HATANKAR KENALI 
DIPAK (KOYANA)

164-410-2015-
21610957

2015016402494462 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM
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39. HON ARJUN 
KISANRAO 
(SUBHADRA)

164-410-2020-
3835401

2020016402304973 Provisionall
y Eligible

Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/- & 
all year 
marksheet.=
==10-17-22 
11:09===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.=
==10-17-22 
11:10===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 17 2022 
11:10AM

40. JADHAV RUSHIKESH 
RAJENDRA 
(SUREKHA)

164-410-2016-
20980932

2016016400224437 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM

41. JADHAV KAUSHAL 
CHANDRAKANT 
CHETANA 
(CHETANA)

164-410-2020-
3836309

2020016402303134 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:45PM
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42. GAYATRI KASHINATH 
JAISWAL (MADHU)

164-410-2020-
3836653

2020016402303262 Provisionall
y Eligible

Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===10-17-22 
11:10===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 17 2022 
11:10AM

43. KALE PRASHANT 
MARUTI (INDUMATI 
KALE)

164-410-2020-
3829955

- Not Eligible Less 
Perentage 
as per 
O.5078.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jul 16 2022 
12:54PM

44. KAMBLE 
SHASHIKANT 
CHANDRAKANT 
(BHIVARA)

164-410-2020-
3831141

2020016402304795 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter & First 
year B.A. 
Marksheet.=
==11-16-22 
17:03===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 16 2022  
5:03PM

45. KAMBLE VIKRANT 
SUNIL (SUVARNA)

164-410-2020-
259745

2015016400559157 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:45PM

46. KAMBLE RAJ 
RAMESH (VANITA)

164-410-2015-
21610957

2013016400587654 Eligible 
(Eligibility is 
already 
processed 
in some 
other 
Programme 
Part Term)

- Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM
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47. KAPASE RENUKA 
BABASAHEB 
(INDUBAI)

164-410-2020-
3836284

2020016402303111 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter. & first 
year B.A. 
marksheet.=
==11-18-22 
12:38===Re
quired CET 
Allotment 
Letter. & first 
year B.A. 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 18 2022 
12:38PM

48. KATE MAHESH 
VYANKATESH 
(VIJAYA KATE)

164-410-2020-
3836293

2020016402303126 Provisionall
y Eligible

Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===10-17-22 
11:11===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 17 2022 
11:11AM

49. RAVINDRAKUMAR 
GAJANAN KHILARE 
(GITA)

164-410-2020-
3830277

2020016402304717 Provisionall
y Eligible

Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===10-17-22 
11:12===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 17 2022 
11:12AM

50. KOLI JYOTI KUMARI 
BHAGWAN SINGH 
(SHILADEVI)

164-410-2017-
19810859

2017016401247824 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:19PM
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51. KULKARNI MANISH 
ASHOK (CHHAYA)

164-410-2020-
3836655

2020016402303277 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:46PM

52. KUMBHAR KAJAL 
NANDALAL (HANSA)

164-410-2017-
19810859

2017016401183134 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM

53. DABARE GLORIYA 
SABESTEN (MARY)

164-410-2020-
3836514

- Eligibility 
Not 
Processed

- Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

-

54. DABARE GLORIYA 
SABESTEN (MARY)

164-410-2020-
3836438

2020016402303196 Eligible Name differ. 
(Required 
Gazette.)
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:26PM

55. RAJU NARAYAN 
MACHHI (BABY 
SHRAVAN MACHHI)

164-410-2020-
3836662

2020016402303285 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:46PM

56. MAHAJAN PRAMOD 
RAMKRUSHNA 
(INDRAYANI)

164-410-2020-
3838592

2020016402303447 Eligible Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter & all 
year pass 
marksheet.=
==10-19-22 
13:54===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr 24 2024  
2:58PM

57. SEEMA GOKUL 
MALGUNDKAR 
(SUHASINI GOKUL 
MALGUNDKAR)

164-410-2020-
3836604

2020016402303254 Eligible Required all 
marksheet.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:26PM

58. MANDHARE 
SHREYAS RAJAN 
(NIRMALA)

164-410-2015-
21610957

2015016402400684 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM
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59. ABHISHEK 
DATTATRAY MEHER 
(JAYASHREE)

164-410-2020-
3831694

2020016402304837 Eligible Required 
First & 
Second Year 
marksheet.=
==11-18-22 
12:39===Re
quired First 
& Second 
Year 
marksheet.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep  2 2023 
11:08AM

60. KIRTI DATTATRAY 
MEHER (JAYSHREE)

164-410-2020-
3831919

2020016402304861 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
First & 
Second Year 
marksheet.=
==11-18-22 
12:39===Re
quired First 
& Second 
Year 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 18 2022 
12:39PM

61. MISHRA KASHINATH 
OMKARNATH 
(SHANTI MISHRA)

164-410-2020-
3830792

2020016402304764 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:49PM

62. MISHRA AMIT 
BHIMENDRA 
(RADHIKA)

164-410-2014-
19000694

2012016401548373 Eligible 
(Eligibility is 
already 
processed 
in some 
other 
Programme 
Part Term)

- Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM

63. MOHITE VIKAS 
SHIVRAM (SMITA)

164-410-2020-
3835073

2020016402304965 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:49PM
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64. MOHSENI RHANUMA 
ALIAKBAR (SEEMAB)

164-410-2020-
3838762

2020016402303494 Provisionall
y Eligible

Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===10-17-22 
11:12===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.=
==10-17-22 
11:12===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 17 2022 
11:12AM
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65. SHUBHANGI SURESH 
MOKASHI . 
(SUREKHA)

164-410-2020-
3830009

2020016402304691 Eligible Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.===10
-19-22 
13:56===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

DEEKSHAN
T PRAKASH 
HARAVDE

Sep 25 2023 
11:45AM

66. DIPAK (DARSHANA) 164-410-2020-
3829726

2020016402304652 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:49PM

67. SHYAM 
WASUDEORAO 
NINAWE (DEVKABAI)

164-410-2020-
3829669

2020016402304621 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
Allotment 
Letter.===10
-19-22 
13:56===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 19 2022  
1:56PM

68. OHAL GAUTAM 
ACHYUTRAO (LAXMI)

164-410-2009-
9901267

2009016400564607 Provisionall
y Eligible

===09-14-23 
12:23===Re
quired Caste 
Certificate.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:23PM

69. PAGDHARE PRITAM 
JAGDISH (MEENA)

164-410-2017-
19810859

2017016401867077 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:10PM

70. PANDEY SANJAY 
DEONARAYAN 
(PARWATI)

164-410-2020-
3837248

2020016402303374 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required All 
Graduation 
Marksheets.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 19 2022  
4:13PM
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71. SANDIP LAHU PATIL 
(UJJWALA)

164-410-2020-
3829826

2020016402304667 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
First & 
Second Year 
marksheet.=
==11-18-22 
12:40===Re
quired First 
& Second 
Year 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 18 2022 
12:40PM

72. PATIL  PRIYANKA  
DEEPCHNAD 
(MANISHA)

164-410-2020-
3837063

2020016402303351 Provisionall
y Eligible

ARA Letter 
& List is not 
submitted. 

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jul 16 2022  
4:15PM

73. PATIL MAYURI 
JANARDHAN 
(MANISHA)

164-410-2017-
19810859

2017016401012072 Eligible [Resolved] Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 12 2023 
12:24PM

74. PATIL KUNAL 
PRABHAKAR POOJA 
(POOJA)

164-410-2020-
3830275

2020016402304702 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:49PM

75. KAPIL KASHINATH 
PATIL (KANCHAN)

164-410-2020-
3837296

2020016402303382 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:49PM

76. RUPALI RAMESH 
PAWAR (KUNDA)

164-410-2020-
3831563

2020016402304822 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:17PM

77. PAWAR PRANIT 
SUBHASH 
(SULOCHANA)

164-410-2020-
3735456

2020016402304605 Eligible Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===10-17-22 
11:13===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Archana P Aug 14 2023  
5:04PM
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78. SHANKAR BHIWA 
PAWAR 
(KRISHNABAI)

164-410-2020-
3838746

2020016402303486 Provisionall
y Eligible

eligible as 
per old 
S.S.C. 
pattern 
before 
1970===11-
23-22 
14:27===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 23 2022  
2:27PM

79. PUJARI SHANKAR 
CHANAPPA 
(MAYAWA)

164-410-2020-
3838660

2020016402303471 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter & all 
proper 
marksheet.=
==10-19-22 
14:01===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 19 2022  
2:01PM

80. RAI KANIKA 
RASBIHARI POONAM 
(POONAM RAI)

164-410-2020-
3836352

2020016402303165 Eligible Required 
Sem. I to 
Sem. VI 
marksheet.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:27PM

81. KARNIKA 
DATTATRAY 
RANDIVE (VANDANA)

164-410-2020-
3831380

2020016402304806 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:49PM
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82. MOHAN SOMA 
RATHOD (DHARMI)

164-410-2020-
3834894

2020016402304934 Provisionall
y Eligible

Less 
Payment 
Rs.300/-
===11-18-22 
12:41===Le
ss Payment 
Rs.300/-

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 18 2022 
12:41PM

83. RAUT RAHUL SAGAR 
(SARITA)

164-410-2020-
3828403

2020016402304613 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:49PM

84. RAUT BHAVESH BHAI 
(BHARTI)

164-410-2014-
19000694

2014016401275794 Provisionall
y Eligible

- Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

-

85. ATISH OMPRAKASH 
RAVAT (SUNITA)

164-410-2020-
3837470

2020016402303416 Provisionall
y Eligible

Less 
Payment 
Rs.200/-
===11-18-22 
12:41===Le
ss Payment 
Rs.200/-

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 18 2022 
12:41PM

86. RAWAT SARIKA 
CHANDRASHEKHAR 
SULOCHANA 
(SULOCHANA)

164-410-2020-
3831740

2020016402304845 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter & all 
year M.A. 
marksheet.=
==11-18-22 
12:42===Re
quired CET 
Allotment 
Letter & all 
year M.A. 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 18 2022 
12:42PM

87. SAJI SANABANU 
MUNNAVAR 
(RAHEMAT)

164-410-2017-
19810859

2017016401887437 Provisionall
y Eligible

- Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

-

88. SALAVI SACHIN 
SHIVRAM (ANITA)

164-410-2020-
3830482

2020016402304725 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
Second Year 
marksheet.=
==11-18-22 
12:42===Re
quired 
Second Year 
marksheet.=
==09-14-23 
12:24===For
m not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:24PM

89. SAMBARE SAYALI 
KUMAR (KAMINI)

164-410-2017-
19810859

2017016402088962 Eligible 
(Eligibility is 
already 
processed 
in some 
other 
Programme 
Part Term)

[Resolved] Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 12 2023 
12:25PM

90. SANKHE ANKITA 
SADASHIV (SUNITA)

164-410-2020-
3836179

2020016402305036 Eligible Name differ 
(Required 
Gazette.)
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:27PM
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91. KIRAN PRALHAD 
SATHE (LATA 
PRALHAD SATHE)

164-410-2020-
3835895

2020016402304981 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:49PM

92. SAWANT RAHUL 
DILIP (DARSHANA)

164-410-2011-
18465411

2011016400998035 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:22PM

93. KEDAR KIRAN 
SAWANT (KUNTA 
KIRAN SAWANT)

164-410-2020-
3837032

2020016402303343 Eligible Required 
Sem. II & 
Sem. VIII 
marksheet.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:28PM

94. AJAY RAJARAM 
SAWANT (RAJASHRI)

164-410-2020-
3836199

2020016402305044 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.===10
-19-22 
14:02===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 19 2022  
2:02PM

95. SAYED ISMAIL 
NASIRUDDIN 
(RABIYA)

164-410-2015-
21610957

2015016401697822 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:17PM

96. SAYYAD AZHAR 
KALIM (SULTANA)

164-410-2020-
259746

2014016402223536 Eligible Required 
Sem. V 
marksheet.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov  7 2022  
4:28PM

97. KHOJA SAJATALI 
SAUKATH (HALIMA)

164-410-2020-
3830489

2020016402304733 Provisionall
y Eligible

Names 
differ.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 23 2022  
2:17PM

98. SHARMA MUKESH 
PRAKASH (SATYA 
SHARMA)

164-410-2020-
3829704

2020016402304636 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:49PM

99. SHARMA PRAMOD 
MITHAILAL (NIRMALA 
DEVI)

164-410-2020-
3836695

2020016402303304 Eligible Required 
First & 
Second Year 
marksheet.=
==11-18-22 
12:43===Re
quired First 
& Second 
Year 
marksheet.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep  2 2023 
11:08AM
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100. RAVI KANHA SHELAR 
(KAMLABAI)

164-410-2020-
3829915

2020016402304675 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
First & 
Second Year 
marksheet.=
==11-18-22 
12:44===Re
quired First 
& Second 
Year 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 18 2022 
12:44PM

101. SHINDE VINAYAK 
DAGADU (SUSHILA)

164-410-2020-
3836467

2020016402303215 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:49PM

102. SHINDE RAKESH 
BALARAM (SANDHYA 
B SHINDE)

164-410-2020-
3838555

2020016402303432 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter & all 
year 
graduation 
marksheet.=
==11-18-22 
12:44===Re
quired CET 
Allotment 
Letter & all 
year 
graduation 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 18 2022 
12:44PM

103. SHUKLA KARAN 
RAJESH (CHITRA)

164-410-2016-
20980932

2016016401083735 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:21PM

104. SONAWANE BHATU 
HARI (PARVATIBAI)

164-410-2020-
3830780

2020016402304756 Eligible Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter & 
T.Y.B.A. 
marksheet.=
==10-19-22 
14:02===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Mar  1 2024  
2:13PM
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105. SURYAWANSHI 
CHITRA KISAN 
(SUNANDA)

164-410-2020-
3838839

2020016402303505 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.===10
-19-22 
14:03===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Oct 19 2022  
2:03PM

106. TAMBE SWAPNIL 
DATTATRAY 
(CHANDRAKALA)

164-410-2020-
3836880

2020016402303327 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required All 
Graduation 
Marksheets.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 19 2022  
4:15PM

107. BHUSHAN 
KASHINATH 
TARMALE (VIMAL)

164-410-2020-
3837322

2020016402303401 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:49PM

108. TAWADE PRAJAKTA 
DILIP (DEEPALI)

164-410-2020-
3831013

2020016402304772 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:50PM

109. THAKARE ANIL 
KESHAV (VANDANA)

164-410-2020-
3830513

2020016402304741 Eligible Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.===10
-19-22 
14:03===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

DEEKSHAN
T PRAKASH 
HARAVDE

Sep 25 2023 
11:46AM

110. THAKARE PRADEEP 
MANOHAR 
(MANISHA)

164-410-2020-
3832108

2020016402304884 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:50PM
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111. PATIL BHANUMATI 
GANGARAM 
(SUNITA)

164-410-2020-
3837298

2020016402303397 Eligible Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.===10
-19-22 
14:04===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

DEEKSHAN
T PRAKASH 
HARAVDE

Sep 25 2023 
11:45AM

112. THAKUR SHWETA 
SHATRUGHAN 
(POONAM)

164-410-2015-
21610957

2015016401984094 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:21PM

113. THORAT RAHUL 
ASARAM 
(SHAKUNTALA)

164-410-2020-
3835042

2020016402304957 Eligible Required 
CET 
Allotment 
Letter.===10
-19-22 
14:04===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 20 2024 
11:42AM

114. THORAT MONIKA 
PRADIP (VANDANA)

164-410-2017-
19810859

2017016402407566 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:21PM

115. THULE ROHIT 
RAMESH (RANJANA)

164-410-2014-
19000694

2014016402074587 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:21PM

116. TIWARI MANAS 
MANOJ KUMAR 
(PRAMILA DEVI)

164-410-2020-
3829708

2020016402304644 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:50PM
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117. DEEPIKA RAJENDRA 
THAKUR (JYOTSNA)

164-410-2020-
3834946

2020016402304942 Eligible Name 
differ.===11-
18-22 
12:45===Na
me differ.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan 25 2024 
11:38AM

118. WAGH SONAL SUNIL 
HARSHADA 
(HARSHADA)

164-410-2016-
20980932

2016016402284114 Provisionall
y Eligible

===09-14-23 
12:29===Re
quired Sem. 
V & VI 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:29PM

119. SUNIL RAMNATH 
WAGH (ANJANA)

164-410-2020-
3838885

2020016402303513 Provisionall
y Eligible

Required 
First  & 
Second Year 
marksheet.=
==11-18-22 
12:45===Re
quired First  
& Second 
Year 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 18 2022 
12:45PM

120. YADAV 
AVADHKUMAR 
NANDLAL (NAGINA)

164-410-2020-
3836453

2020016402303207 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Dec 28 2022  
2:50PM

121. YERAM NILESH 
PRAKASH (PALLAVI)

164-410-2014-
19000694

2014016400501173 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Sep 14 2023 
12:21PM
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1. AHER DEVIDAS 
SURESH (SHAILA)

164-410-2021-
3283767

2021016402464547 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

2. RAUL PRANALI 
PUNDALIK (SARITA)

164-410-2021-
3277140

2021016402463037 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==03-15-23 
11:01===Re
quired all 
Marksheet.=
==04/01/24 
16:05===Na
me not 
mentioned in 
ARA List.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:05PM

3. AKRE HITAL 
SUDHAKAR 
(SADHANA)

164-410-2021-
284376

2016016400320112 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

University of Mumbai
M.G.Road, Fort, Mumbai-400032, Maharashtra(India)
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4. AMBAVANE 
SHAILESH 
MADHUKAR (ANITA)

164-410-2021-
3279155

2021016402464176 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==03-15-23 
11:17===Re
quired 
Second Year 
Marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Mar 15 2023 
11:17AM

5. ANDADE 
PANDHARINATH 
RAMESH (JAYWANTI)

164-410-2021-
3277054

2021016402463022 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

6. VARSHA DADU 
AWHAD (VIMAL)

164-410-2021-
3283480

2021016402464516 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

7. BALLAL VIJAY 
(MANDA)

164-410-2021-
3291027

2021016402464717 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

8. BARGA SITARAM 
MAHADYA (RUPALI)

164-410-2021-
290459

2014016401281624 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

9. VIKAS MAROTRAO 
BHAGATKAR 
(SATYABHAMA)

164-410-2021-
3280004

2021016402464281 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==03-15-23 
11:18===Re
quired All 
Graduation 
Marksheets.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Mar 15 2023 
11:18AM
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10. BHALERAO KIRAN 
BALU (PAMABAI)

164-410-2021-
3281784

2021016402464435 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

11. BHERE SOPAN 
BHIMRAO (MANISHA)

164-410-2021-
3277861

2021016402464072 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==05-17-23 
12:38===Re
quired 
T.Y.B.A. 
Mark Sheet

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

May 17 2023 
12:38PM

12. BHOIR BHAVNA 
VITTHAL (RUKHMINI)

164-410-2021-
3290860

2021016402464683 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM
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13. BHOIR ASMITA 
VINAYAK (VIDHYA)

164-410-2021-
3290962

2021016402464702 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==05-17-23 
12:39===Re
quired 
F.Y.B.A. 
Mark Sheet

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

May 17 2023 
12:39PM

14. BHOIR YAMINI 
MOHANDAS 
(SANJIVANI)

164-410-2021-
290436

2014016400717344 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

15. BHOIR VISHAL VILAS 
(VIJAYA)

164-410-2021-
284421

2014016400170842 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==03-15-23 
11:12===Re
quired Sem. 
IV, V & VI 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Mar 15 2023 
11:12AM

16. BHOIR  AVINASH  
KATHOD (GULAB)

164-410-2021-
3279398

2021016402464234 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

17. BHOIR MAHESH 
ASHOK (ASHA)

164-410-2021-
3285582

2021016402464586 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

18. BHOIR ANKITA 
VINOD (VRUSHALI)

164-410-2021-
284368

2017016402305864 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM
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19. BHONE GAURAV 
VIKAS (VARSHA 
BHONE)

164-410-2021-
3276928

2021016402462997 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

20. SWAPNA 
KAMALAKAR JADHAV 
(JAYSHREE)

164-410-2021-
3281222

2021016402464385 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==03-15-23 
11:14===Na
me differ 
(Required 
Gazette or 
marriage 
certificate.)=
==04/01/24 
16:06===Na
me not 
mentioned in 
ARA List.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:06PM

21. BORGAONKAR 
SACHIN SHIVAJI 
(PUSHPALATA)

164-410-2021-
3292052

2021016402464764 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

22. BHIMRAO SHEKOJI 
BRAMHANE 
(GIRIJABAI)

164-410-2021-
3279532

2021016402464265 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==05-17-23 
12:41===Re
quired All 
Graduation 
Marksheets

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

May 17 2023 
12:41PM

23. BURBOJ HRITHIK 
AUGUSTIN (RUBY)

164-410-2021-
284390

2018016400143486 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM
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Programme 
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User Name Date & Time 
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24. VINAYAK 
LAIMANRAO CHOLE 
(URMILA)

164-410-2021-
3278764

2021016402464153 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==05-17-23 
12:43===Re
quired 
F.Y.B.A. 
Marksheets

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

May 17 2023 
12:43PM

25. CHORGHE  UMESH 
SHANKAR (SHOBHA)

164-410-2021-
284382

2017016401664405 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

26. CHOURSIYA REENA 
TRILOKI 
(SAVITRIDEVI)

164-410-2021-
284396

2014016401465136 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

27. BARRYAN BASTAV 
DABRE (CARMLE)

164-410-2021-
3280215

2021016402464296 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

28. DHIVARE NILESH 
ANIL (RANJANA)

164-410-2021-
284380

2016016401534017 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

29. DHONE SANDESH 
ASHOK (ARUNA)

164-410-2021-
3291139

2021016402464733 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM
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30. DHONGADE 
ASHIRWAD 
SAMADHAN (USHA)

164-410-2021-
3278754

2021016402464145 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

31. DOKE SHITAL 
RAMNARAYAN 
(GANDHARI)

164-410-2021-
3285482

2021016402464571 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==05-17-23 
12:44===Re
quired Copy 
of All 
Graduation 
Marksheets

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

May 17 2023 
12:44PM

32. RAMACHANDRAN.E 
(SARADHA)

164-410-2021-
3283361

2021016402464501 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

33. GAIKWAD RUCHITA 
RAJESH (RAJSHREE)

164-410-2021-
284418

2017016401347976 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM
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34. AMIT SHYAM 
GHODAKE (SUSHMA)

164-410-2021-
3290525

2021016402464675 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

35. GOPAL PRAKASH 
GHUGE (KAMAL)

164-410-2021-
3289514

2021016402464621 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==05-17-23 
13:46===Re
quired 2nd 
year MBBS 
Marksheets

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

May 17 2023  
1:46PM

36. NAMRATA GOPAL 
GHUGE (PADMAJA)

164-410-2021-
3289519

2021016402464636 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

37. GODBOLE UJWALA 
KONDIBA 
(CHANGUNABAI)

164-410-2021-
3280825

2021016402464346 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM
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38. GULVI DINESH 
RAGHUNATH 
GOPIBAI (GOPIBAI)

164-410-2021-
3281696

2021016402464427 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:08PM

39. GUPTA VIJAY 
HARISHANKAR 
(NEELAM)

164-410-2021-
284384

2014016400504264 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:15PM

40. VAIBHAV VIJAY 
JADHAV (SADHANA)

164-410-2021-
284387

2018016401334211 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:15PM

41. JADHAV AKASH 
PRAKASH 
(PRATIBHA)

164-410-2021-
284126

2011016401756346 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==03-15-23 
11:11===Le
ss Payment 
Rs.200/-

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Mar 15 2023 
11:11AM

42. JADHAV DILIP 
NASHIK (SUNITA)

164-410-2021-
3281855

2021016402464443 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM
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43. JADHAV VINAYAK 
MADHUKAR SHARDA 
(SHARDA)

164-410-2021-
3280607

2021016402464315 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

44. JADHAV RAHUL 
LAXMAN (SOJARAAI)

164-410-2021-
3289108

2021016402464605 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

45. JAGAYE 
BHAGYASHRI 
VIJAYKUMAR 
(MAHANANDA)

164-410-2021-
3283734

2021016402464532 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

46. JAIN YASH ASHOK 
(PRABHA)

164-410-2021-
284399

2013016400793107 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:15PM

47. KANKOSHE 
SHREEDAS NIVRUTTI 
(NEETA)

164-410-2021-
284403

2014016400617327 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:16PM
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48. ALKA NARAYAN 
KARDE (GANGA)

164-410-2021-
3290949

2021016402464691 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:16PM

49. KASHID PRASHANT 
MADHUKAR 
(MANISHA)

164-410-2021-
3280838

2021016402464354 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:16PM

50. KIRATKAR SHRIKANT 
BHASKAR (LATA)

164-410-2021-
3289977

2021016402464652 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==05-17-23 
13:46===Re
quired All 
Graduation 
Marksheets

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

May 17 2023  
1:46PM

51. KODE KALYANEE 
YASHAWANT 
(YOGITA)

164-410-2021-
284440

2018016400362524 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:16PM

52. KORANULE MANMAT 
SHIVAJI 
(CHANDRAKALA)

164-410-2021-
3283810

2021016402464555 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

53. KORIYA VAISHALI 
BHAGVANJI 
(SHAGUNA)

164-410-2021-
3281282

2021016402464393 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:16PM

54. LOPES SALON 
STEPHEN 
(SUSHAMA)

164-410-2021-
284407

2018016400142444 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:30PM

55. MALI DIVYA 
AMRUTLAL (INDU)

164-410-2021-
290439

2014016402309321 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:30PM
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56. MANTHEN LAVANYA 
RAMESH (PRAMILA)

164-410-2021-
290374

2015016402368235 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:30PM

57. MARKE PANKAJ 
YESHWANT 
(UJWALA)

164-410-2021-
3279383

2021016402464226 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:30PM

58. MEDHAVALE RAJU 
KASHINATH (KAMINI)

164-410-2021-
3277160

2021016402463045 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

59. VIJAYENDRA 
BALKRISHNA 
MHATRE (VAISHALI)

164-410-2021-
3291336

2021016402464756 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:30PM

60. MISHRA SHIVAM 
KUMAR VISHNU 
(USHA)

164-410-2021-
3269241

2021016402462982 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:35PM

61. JAYDURGESH 
UMASHANKAR 
MISHRA (GEETA 
MISHRA)

164-410-2021-
3290509

2021016402464667 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:35PM

62. MISHRA VIKAS 
BRIJESH (USHA)

164-410-2021-
290547

2014016402281767 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:35PM

63. MIOHITE SAGAR 
SHIVRAM (SUNITA)

164-410-2021-
3280793

2021016402464323 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:35PM

64. MOKASHI NILESH 
SHANTARAM SUNITA 
(SUNITA)

164-410-2021-
3289457

2021016402464613 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:37PM

65. GOPALAKRISHNAN 
MUTHU KUMAR 
NADAR (SHUNMUGA 
VADIVU)

164-410-2021-
3277029

2021016402463014 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:37PM
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66. NAIK NACHIKET 
MAHADEO (LEELA)

164-410-2021-
290535

2011016400578371 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

67. NIKAM SHANTARAM 
ONKAR (EKADASHI)

164-410-2021-
3277285

2021016402463061 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
3:53PM

68. KIRAN SHANTARAM 
NIKAM (LATA)

164-410-2021-
3278747

2021016402464137 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==03-15-23 
11:09===Re
quired all 
marksheet & 
name differ.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Mar 15 2023 
11:09AM
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69. PARADHI VISHAL 
VILAS (VAISHALI)

164-410-2021-
3281064

2021016402464362 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==05-17-23 
13:47===Re
quired All 
Graduation 
Marksheets

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

May 17 2023  
1:47PM

70. PATHARE SAMATA 
MOHAN (MANISHA)

164-410-2021-
3277655

2021016402463084 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

71. PATIL RUPESH 
ATMARAM (ANITA)

164-410-2021-
3228158

2021016402462966 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM
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Programme 
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72. PATIL LEENA SUHAS 
(SUHASINI)

164-410-2021-
3279722

2021016402464273 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

73. PATIL ROHIT 
KAMALAKAR 
(KAMINI)

164-410-2021-
3279381

2021016402464211 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

74. PATIL RUPESH 
GOPINATH (GEETA)

164-410-2021-
3279476

2021016402464242 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM
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75. PATIL OMPRAKASH 
GANPATARAO 
(SUSHILABAI)

164-410-2021-
3278719

2021016402464122 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

76. NILESH VILAS PATIL 
(BHAMINI)

164-410-2021-
3283179

2021016402464497 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

77. PATIL ASHOK 
LAXMAN 
(PRABHAVATI)

164-410-2021-
3289852

2021016402464644 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM
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78. UTTAM MITHARAM 
PATIL (SADHANA)

164-410-2021-
3280541

2021016402464307 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

79. PATIL RISHIVAR 
MADHUKAR KUNDA 
(KUNDA)

164-410-2021-
287173

2018016400434703 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

80. PATIL PRATHAMESH  
GANPAT (KALPANA)

164-410-2021-
3279288

2021016402464192 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

81. PATIL DEEPIKA 
BHAVESH 
(SUNANDA)

164-410-2021-
290448

2011016401449962 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

82. PAWAR SACHIN 
BALIRAM (GULAB)

164-410-2021-
3279221

2021016402464184 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM
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83. PAZARE PRASHIL 
LAXMAN (LEELA)

164-410-2021-
3282315

2021016402464474 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

84. LOPES TEREZA 
PAUL (JOHNA)

164-410-2021-
3291226

2021016402464741 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==03-15-23 
11:10===Na
me differ 
(Required 
Gazette or 
marriage 
certificate.)=
==04/01/24 
16:07===Na
me not 
mentioned in 
ARA List.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:07PM

85. SHIVANI PINGLE 
(AASHA)

164-410-2021-
3284838

2021016402464563 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM
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86. PISE MAYUR ANIL 
(NIRMALA)

164-410-2021-
3279307

2021016402464203 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

87. RAJAK VIJAY JAYANT 
REENA (REENA 
RAJAK)

164-410-2021-
3278067

2021016402464087 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

88. RAJPUT RUPA 
KRIPASHANKARSING
H (RITA)

164-410-2021-
3282308

2021016402464466 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

89. RAO PARESH 
NARAYAN (KANTA)

164-410-2021-
3279039

2021016402464161 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

90. RATHOD HEMANT 
PRAKASH (SUNITA)

164-410-2021-
284404

2013016401562134 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

91. RAUT VINOD MARUTI 
(MALATI)

164-410-2021-
3278139

2021016402464095 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM
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92. RIZVI SAYYED TIPU 
SULTAN (SHAMIMA)

164-410-2021-
3281435

2021016402464404 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

93. ASMITA SUDHIR 
ROTHE (ANITA)

164-410-2021-
3278153

2021016402464106 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

94. ROTHE SWAPNIL 
BALKRISHNA 
(VAISHALI)

164-410-2021-
3282479

2021016402464482 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

95. SABALE RUTIK 
GAUTAM (KAVITA)

164-410-2021-
284388

2018016401333985 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

96. SAKAT SUDHIR 
BANSI (LATA)

164-410-2021-
284395

2008016401257197 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

97. SALVI KARUNA 
MAHENDAR 
(MANISHA)

164-410-2021-
3281657

2021016402464412 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

98. SALUNKHE SAGAR 
KASHINATH 
(PUSHPLATA)

164-410-2021-
3283505

2021016402464524 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

99. SAMBARE PRIYANKA 
PRAVIN (PRATIBHA)

164-410-2021-
284419

2017016401347582 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

100. PRAVIN GULAB 
SANKPAL (NALINI 
SANKPAL)

164-410-2021-
3277517

2021016402463076 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM
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101. SANSARE VISHAL 
BHIKAN (SAKUBAI)

164-410-2021-
284383

2016016401536867 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

102. SAPKAL DEEPIKA 
SHIVAJI (MANGAL)

164-410-2021-
284402

2016016400934181 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:00PM

103. SATHE CHETAN 
PRALHAD (LATA)

164-410-2021-
290465

2011016401352731 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==03-15-23 
11:02===Re
quired Sem. 
I to IV 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Mar 15 2023 
11:02AM

104. RUSHIKESH 
PRALHAD SAWANT 
(LEELA)

164-410-2021-
3230657

2021016402462974 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

105. SHAH CHANDAN 
GOPAL (LALITA)

164-410-2021-
3291030

2021016402464725 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:02PM

106. SHARMA SHAILESH 
SWAMINATH 
(SUSHILA)

164-410-2021-
3276983

2021016402463006 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:02PM

107. SHEIKH NAGMA 
NISAR (HASINA)

164-410-2021-
290466

2016016402096105 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:02PM

108. SHELAR AMAR 
BHIMA (BHAMINA)

164-410-2021-
284375

2013016401719671 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:02PM
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109. SHINDE SUDESH 
DADU (KRISHNA)

164-410-2021-
3278591

2021016402464114 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

110. SUREKHA 
EKNATHRAO SHINDE 
(SOMITRA)

164-410-2021-
3280813

2021016402464331 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

111. SONAWANE 
GAUTAMI 
JAGANNATH JYOTI 
(JYOTI)

164-410-2021-
284405

2013016400758711 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:02PM

112. UMESH RAMESH 
SUKHADHANE 
(USHA)

164-410-2021-
3286103

2021016402464594 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==03-15-23 
11:08===Re
quired Sem. 
I to IV 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Mar 15 2023 
11:08AM
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113. SURVASE GANESH 
SUBHASH CHHAYA 
(CHHAYA)

164-410-2021-
3277201

2021016402463053 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:02PM

114. TARE VIRENDRA 
KISHOR (SHOBHA)

164-410-2021-
290411

2011016400926597 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:02PM

115. SWETA DHANANJAY 
TEKAM (SHYAMLA)

164-410-2021-
3282205

2021016402464451 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM

116. THORAT JAYESH 
RAJENDRA 
(RAJESHRI)

164-410-2021-
284311

2013016400859201 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:04PM

117. TORASKAR 
ABHIJEET ANIL 
(ANITA)

164-410-2021-
284409

2017016401562491 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:04PM

118. TRIPATHI SNEHA 
RAJESH (POONAM)

164-410-2021-
290594

2016016400734186 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:04PM

119. UBALE MEENA 
CHHAGAN 
(SHEVANTI)

164-410-2021-
3281070

2021016402464377 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:04PM

120. UNDRE ASHVINI 
SHIVAJI (CHHAYA)

164-410-2021-
3279488

2021016402464257 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Apr 26 2022 
10:25PM
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1. ADOLE RAJKANYA 
DINKAR (KAMAL)

164-410-2022-
2881236

2022016402461805 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:07===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:07PM

2. VAIBHAV 
VIDYADHAR 
AGHARKAR (SMITA)

164-410-2022-
2885956

2022016402463093 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

University of Mumbai
M.G.Road, Fort, Mumbai-400032, Maharashtra(India)
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No.
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No.

Permanent Registration 
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Eligibility 
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Reason Result Status 
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Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

3. ATTAR WASIM  
JABBAR (AYESHA)

164-410-2022-
2879251

2022016402461272 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

4. BANGAR SAYALI 
PRABHAKAR 
(POOJA)

164-410-2022-
1173227

2018016400707957 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

5. BARBOZ ANSLEY 
ANAND (NISHA)

164-410-2022-
1173215

2019016400097062 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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No.
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Statement of Marks
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No.

Permanent Registration 
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Eligibility 
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Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
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6. BHANDARE 
SIDDHARTH 
SOMNATH (JYOTI)

164-410-2022-
2877546

2022016402462236 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:06===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:06PM
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No.

Permanent Registration 
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Programme 
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7. BHANUSHALI 
TEJASWI ISHWAR . 
(SWATI ISHWAR 
BHANUSHALI)

164-410-2022-
2877862

2022016402461055 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:06===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:06PM

8. BHANUSHALI 
PANKAJ HARILAL 
(APARNA)

164-410-2022-
2879569

2022016402461306 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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User Name Date & Time 
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9. ARCHANA SHARAD 
BHAWAR KALAWATI 
(KALAWATI)

164-410-2022-
2879724

2022016402461337 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

10. BHAWAR SHARAD 
SURESH GULAB 
(GULAB)

164-410-2022-
2880257

2022016402461345 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

11. BHIMSHETTI 
HANUMANTA 
SIDHAPPA 
(MARIMMA)

164-410-2022-
1173191

2018016402262086 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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12. BHOIR MANESH 
SURESH KUSUM 
(KUSUM)

164-410-2022-
2880681

2022016402461562 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

13. BHOIR HARSHAD 
SURESH 
(SHUBHANGI)

164-410-2022-
1173221

2014016402342682 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

14. BHOIR PRANALI 
SHIVAJI (SAMITA)

164-410-2022-
1173196

2016016400770746 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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15. BHOIR RAJ 
KAMALAKAR 
(VIJAYA)

164-410-2022-
2881203

2022016402461763 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

16. BHONE KAVITA 
BABURAO 
(MINAKSHI)

164-410-2022-
2876972

2022016402462186 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

17. BHOSALE DINESH 
VISHWAS (KUNDA)

164-410-2022-
2875611

2022016402460976 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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18. CHAUDHARI AARATI 
VANDAN (NIRMALA)

164-410-2022-
1173230

2014016401042396 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

19. CHAUDHARY 
SHUBHAM SANTOSH 
(ANJU)

164-410-2022-
1173184

2018016401442215 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

20. CHAVAN VIDHYA 
SANJAY (KALPANA)

164-410-2022-
1173186

2019016400405941 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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21. SAYALI PRASAD 
CHAVAT 
(BHAGYASHRI)

164-410-2022-
2878990

2022016402461191 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:05===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:05PM

22. MANASWINI 
KIRTIKUMAR 
CHORGHE 
(SHVETAMBARI)

164-410-2022-
2879080

2022016402461225 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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23. DAKHANE RENU  
RAJESH (ASHA)

164-410-2022-
2877865

2022016402461063 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:04===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:04PM
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24. DAKHANE  RAJESH  
RAMAJI (VIMAL)

164-410-2022-
2878108

2022016402461094 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:05===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:05PM

25. DESALE ANUJA AJAY 
(PRABHAVATI)

164-410-2022-
2878045

2022016402461086 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

Report generated by:  on 05-04-2024 13:20:49 Page 11 of 81
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26. DESHPANDE 
SANTOSH 
ANANTRAO (LEELA)

164-410-2022-
2887237

2022016402463135 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:40===Le
ss Payment 
Rs.200/-

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:40PM

27. DHANGDA GANPAT 
SUKHAD (BANI)

164-410-2022-
2880635

2022016402461546 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

28. DHANVE SIDDHARTH 
RAMESH (MEENA)

164-410-2022-
1173226

2015016401969856 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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29. DHARME GAURI 
ANANT (SUCHITRA)

164-410-2022-
1173244

2011016400719177 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

30. DHONE PALLAVI 
RAMESH (SAVITA)

164-410-2022-
1173263

2017016401756434 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

31. DHURIYA SHIVA 
RAMSAJIVAN REKHA 
(REKHA)

164-410-2022-
2881258

2022016402461821 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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32. DHURIYA JYOTI 
RAMSAJIVAN REKHA 
(REKHA)

164-410-2022-
2881220

2022016402461794 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

33. DIVE ROHIT 
SUBHASH (GEETA)

164-410-2022-
1173224

2019016401135484 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

34. DIVE SUNNY 
SUBHASH (GEETA)

164-410-2022-
1173223

2016016401531425 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Student Eligibility Status Report for IDEAL COLLEGE OF LAW (1078) - Faculty of Law - L.L.B. 3 Years (with Credits)-
Regular-Revised Pattern (L.L.B.) - No Branch Available - F.Y. L.L.B. - Sem I [Academic Year 2022-2023]

Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

35. JENNIFER OLWIN 
DSILVA (DORETHY)

164-410-2022-
2878826

2022016402461183 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

36. DUPARE SHYAM 
DHONDU (ANITA)

164-410-2022-
2881634

2022016402462921 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:04===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:04PM
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Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

37. GADAG RAVINDRA 
PANDURANG 
(MANDABAI)

164-410-2022-
2874859

2022016402464684 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:03===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:03PM

Report generated by:  on 05-04-2024 13:20:49 Page 16 of 81



Student Eligibility Status Report for IDEAL COLLEGE OF LAW (1078) - Faculty of Law - L.L.B. 3 Years (with Credits)-
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Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

38. MAMATA BHAGWAN 
GAIKWAD (BHAVNA)

164-410-2022-
2881216

2022016402461786 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:06===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:06PM

39. GAIKWAD MANSI 
NARESH (NAYANA)

164-410-2022-
1173212

2018016400707892 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Student Eligibility Status Report for IDEAL COLLEGE OF LAW (1078) - Faculty of Law - L.L.B. 3 Years (with Credits)-
Regular-Revised Pattern (L.L.B.) - No Branch Available - F.Y. L.L.B. - Sem I [Academic Year 2022-2023]

Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

40. GAIKWAD VINOD 
HARISHCHANDRA 
(VANDANA)

164-410-2022-
2881366

2022016402461867 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

41. GAIKWAD SACHIN 
SANDEEP 
(MADHUMATI)

164-410-2022-
1173200

2013016400634506 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

42. GAIKWAD SURAJ 
GAUTAM (GRISHMA)

164-410-2022-
2878497

2022016402461167 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:03===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:03PM

43. GAVATE SHILA 
GOVIND 
(MAHANANDA)

164-410-2022-
1173218

2015016401365697 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Student Eligibility Status Report for IDEAL COLLEGE OF LAW (1078) - Faculty of Law - L.L.B. 3 Years (with Credits)-
Regular-Revised Pattern (L.L.B.) - No Branch Available - F.Y. L.L.B. - Sem I [Academic Year 2022-2023]

Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

44. GAVHANE RAMESH 
MADHAV (TONGAL 
BAI)

164-410-2022-
2886727

2022016402463127 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:08===Re
quired 
F.Y.B.Sc. 
Marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:08PM

45. GAWAI JAYESH 
NANA (CHANDA)

164-410-2022-
2916011

2022016402469395 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Regular-Revised Pattern (L.L.B.) - No Branch Available - F.Y. L.L.B. - Sem I [Academic Year 2022-2023]

Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

46. SONALI   VILAS 
GEND (SINDHU)

164-410-2022-
2882482

2022016402462944 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:03===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:03PM

47. GHAGAS MAYUR 
SHIVAJI (SARITA)

164-410-2022-
1173095

2018016401141305 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

48. GHARAT PRANAY 
RAVINDRA 
(VAISHALI)

164-410-2022-
1173209

2013016400925492 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

49. GHARE SAURABH 
NAVANATH (SHAILA)

164-410-2022-
1173300

2018016401334845 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

50. GHAYMUKTE SAHIL 
ASHOK (SUNITA)

164-410-2022-
2878994

2022016402461202 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:02===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:02PM

51. GHOTKAR TEJES 
ARUN (BHARTI)

164-410-2022-
1173222

2015016402370474 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

52. GOTARANE TEJAS 
JAGANNATH 
(JAYSHRI)

164-410-2022-
1173197

2014016400643197 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

53. GOTARNE PRATIK 
DILIP DIPALI (DIPALI)

164-410-2022-
1173246

2019016402500001 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:41===Re
quired Sem. 
VI 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:41PM
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Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

54. HAMARE SANDIP 
LAXMAN 
(SHAKUNTALA)

164-410-2022-
2880772

2022016402462267 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:02===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:02PM

55. HARCHEKAR 
SULEKHA SUNIL 
(TEJASWINI)

164-410-2022-
1173253

2018016400537842 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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No.

Student Name as 
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Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

56. HILE SUDHIR PRADIP 
(SHOBHA)

164-410-2022-
2880952

2022016402462291 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

57. HILE MEGHA YATISH 
(MANDA)

164-410-2022-
2874788

2022016402464661 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:01===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:01PM
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Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.
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Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

58. JADHAV ROHINI 
ESHWAR (MANGAL)

164-410-2022-
1173231

2011016400307067 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

59. JADHAV AARATI 
KISAN (RAJASHRI)

164-410-2022-
2876849

2022016402461024 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:08===Re
quired B.A. 
Sem. VI 
Marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:08PM
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Number (PRN)
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Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
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60. RUPESH 
SHASHIKANT 
JADHAV 
(SHASHIKALA)

164-410-2022-
2877178

2022016402462194 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:00===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:00PM
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61. JADHAV DHANANJAY 
DATTATRAYA 
(MUKTA)

164-410-2022-
2881075

2022016402461682 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:01===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:01PM
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Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

62. JADHAV DEEPALI 
DATTATRAYA 
(MUKTA)

164-410-2022-
2881171

2022016402461747 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:01===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:01PM

63. JAISWAL SARITA 
RAJENDRA (BHUILA 
DEVI)

164-410-2022-
2881596

2022016402461917 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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No.

Student Name as 
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Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

64. JAISWAR ARCHANA 
RAMNARESH 
(SEEMADEVI)

164-410-2022-
1173164

2016016400955857 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

65. AVINASH DEV SINGH 
JAMWAL (SUNITA)

164-410-2022-
2875156

2022016402464703 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:42===Re
quired B.A. 
Part III 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:42PM
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Permanent Registration 
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Programme 
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User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

66. MAROTI ABHIMAN 
KALAPAD 
(DEVAKABAI)

164-410-2022-
2881265

2022016402461844 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:00===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:00PM

67. KAMBLE APOORVA 
BHIMRAO 
(SANGEETA)

164-410-2022-
2886640

2022016402463112 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

68. MADHURI KAMBLE 
CHANDRAKANT 
(REKHA)

164-410-2022-
2889775

2022016402463897 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:00===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:00PM

69. KANSARE  HEMANT  
PANDURANG 
(VIJAYA )

164-410-2022-
1173225

2014016402607236 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

Report generated by:  on 05-04-2024 13:20:50 Page 33 of 81



Student Eligibility Status Report for IDEAL COLLEGE OF LAW (1078) - Faculty of Law - L.L.B. 3 Years (with Credits)-
Regular-Revised Pattern (L.L.B.) - No Branch Available - F.Y. L.L.B. - Sem I [Academic Year 2022-2023]

Sr. 
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Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

70. KATHOLE MANGESH 
VIJAY (SUREKHA)

164-410-2022-
2881645

2022016402462936 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

71. KATKAR ABHAY 
DATTATRAY (VIJAYA)

164-410-2022-
2882751

2022016402462975 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:59===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:59AM
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Programme 
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72. KATRAT ABHIJIT 
BABURAO SAIBAI 
(BABURAO)

164-410-2022-
1173217

2014016400292227 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

73. KENE MONISH ARUN 
(KAVITA)

164-410-2022-
1173220

2013016401455783 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

74. KHAIRE AAKASH 
ARUN (ARCHANA)

164-410-2022-
1173238

2017016400095625 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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75. KHAIRE AMIT 
PANDURANG 
(LILAVATI)

164-410-2022-
2881000

2022016402462325 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

76. KHAIRE DEEPAK 
GOVARDHAN 
(INDUBAI)

164-410-2022-
2888570

2022016402463882 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Programme 
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Stamp

77. KHARAT VISHWAJIT 
VISHNU 
(MAHAMAYADEVI)

164-410-2022-
2880763

2022016402462252 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:59===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:59AM

78. KHARAT ASHA 
GANESH (MATHURA)

164-410-2022-
1173193

2009016400937275 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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79. KHARE SAMIKSHA 
MADHUKAR 
(SANGEETA)

164-410-2022-
1173216

2017016401245945 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

80. KHARIK VASUDEV 
KRUSHNA (INDU)

164-410-2022-
2881160

2022016402461716 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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81. ANIL VITTHAL 
KHIRADE 
(SHAKUNTALA)

164-410-2022-
2878126

2022016402461105 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:58===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:58AM

82. KINI NILAM SUDAM 
(SUMAN)

164-410-2022-
2880740

2022016402461585 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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83. KOKANI RAMLAL 
DHULJI (BEBI)

164-410-2022-
2879001

2022016402461217 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:58===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:58AM
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84. KORDE LEENA 
ANANTA (ANITA)

164-410-2022-
2880687

2022016402461577 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:57===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:57AM

85. KULKARNI 
SHUBHANGI SHYAM 
(VIMAL)

164-410-2022-
2881414

2022016402461875 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:09===Re
quired B.A. 
Part I 
Marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:09PM
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86. DOLLY KUMARI 
(PRAMILA DEVI)

164-410-2022-
2880464

2022016402461515 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:04===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:04PM
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87. KURKUTE VIVEK 
JAYRAM (PRAMILA)

164-410-2022-
2879109

2022016402461241 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:56===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:56AM
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Eligibility 
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Programme 
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User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

88. MAHADIK RAJSHREE 
RAMCHANDRA 
(NANDA)

164-410-2022-
2881488

2022016402461891 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:56===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:56AM

89. MANE SIDDHESH 
ASHOK (SAVITA)

164-410-2022-
1173245

2017016402597131 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:42===Re
quired Sem. 
VI 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:42PM
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90. SURESH NAMDEV 
MANE (SULABAI)

164-410-2022-
2877480

2022016402462221 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

91. MARDIKAR VINAYAK 
ARVIND (VASUDHA)

164-410-2022-
2881169

2022016402461724 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

92. MAULE DAMU BHAU 
(YASODA)

164-410-2022-
1173207

2013016400278876 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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93. MAURYA RANI 
ACCHELAL 
(MUNNIDEVI)

164-410-2022-
1173248

2018016402130354 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

94. MIRANDA JEWELTA 
MELROY (DOMNICA)

164-410-2022-
1173242

2018016400144017 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

95. PRIYA KAMLESH 
KUMAR MISHRA 
(NIRMALA MISHRA)

164-410-2022-
2881606

2022016402462913 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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96. MOKASHI PRAVIN 
SAINATH (SUJATA)

164-410-2022-
1173243

2013016401538886 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

97. MORE SHREYAS 
HARISHCHANDRA 
(SANDHYA)

164-410-2022-
1173254

2013016401069113 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

98. NAGANSURE AKASH 
RAVI (SAVITA)

164-410-2022-
1173208

2015016402371261 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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99. VAIBHAVI UMESH 
NAIK (SUSHILA)

164-410-2022-
2880349

2022016402461361 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:43===Le
ss Payment 
Rs.200/-

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:43PM

100. OTAVAKAR PRASAD 
MANOHAR (SULBHA)

164-410-2022-
2882625

2022016402462967 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

101. PADARE MAHENDRA 
ROHIDAS (BABY)

164-410-2022-
1173195

2014016401838094 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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102. MANOJ GURUNATH 
PADWALE (NANDA)

164-410-2022-
1173239

2018016402599394 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:43===Le
ss Payment 
Rs.200/-

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:43PM

103. PAGARE DEEPALI 
DILIP (ASHA)

164-410-2022-
2881170

2022016402461732 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

104. PAGI JANU JETHYA 
(SEETA)

164-410-2022-
1173219

2009016400684203 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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105. GAJANAN TUKARAM 
PAIKRAO 
(SHANTABAI)

164-410-2022-
2880308

2022016402467736 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:09===Re
quired All 
Year 
Graduation 
Marksheets.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:09PM

106. PALKAR KAVYA 
KIRAN (VIMAL)

164-410-2022-
2880284

2022016402461353 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

107. PALKE AJAY GULAB 
(SUNDARBAI)

164-410-2022-
2887164

2022016402467744 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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108. PALVE KUNDALIK 
TRIMBAK 
(SHASHIKALA)

164-410-2022-
2876444

2022016402461001 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

109. PANDEY INDRESH 
ARVIND 
(SAROJADEVI 
PANDEY)

164-410-2022-
2876452

2022016402461016 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

110. PANDIT DIVYA 
JAYDEV (DOLLY)

164-410-2022-
1173187

2018016400321357 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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111. PAREKH TEJAS 
DINESH (CHETANA)

164-410-2022-
2878441

2022016402461144 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

112. PARKAR RUPALI 
SANJAY NAYAN 
(NAYAN)

164-410-2022-
2882523

2022016402462952 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

113. PATHARE AJIT 
PRABHAKAR (ASHA)

164-410-2022-
1173232

2014016400619067 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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114. PATIL MONIKA 
DATTATRAY 
(DAYAWANTI)

164-410-2022-
1173182

2018016400128363 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

115. PATIL PRATIBHA 
PANDHARINATH 
(HIRA)

164-410-2022-
2878434

2022016402461136 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

116. SUBODH LAXMAN 
PATIL (LAXMI)

164-410-2022-
1173237

2017016402636734 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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117. PATIL KALPESH 
ASHOK (ARCHANA)

164-410-2022-
1173213

2015016400424052 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

118. RUSHIRAJ 
CHANDRAKANT 
LABADE (TARABAI)

164-410-2022-
2883095

2022016402463007 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:05===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:05PM
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User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

119. PRIYANKA MANOJ 
KUMAR SARSWAT 
(SUSHMA)

164-410-2022-
2884974

2022016402463085 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:52===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:52AM

120. DINESH GAJANAN 
PATIL (INDUBAI)

164-410-2022-
2878553

2022016402461175 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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121. PAWAR  SURAJ 
CHANDRAKANT 
(CHANDRAKALA)

164-410-2022-
1173210

2010016402241681 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

122. PRAJAPATI 
ARCHANA 
SANTOSHKUMAR 
(MAYA)

164-410-2022-
1173189

2011016400195047 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

123. PRATAP KASHMIRA 
ANIL (JAYA)

164-410-2022-
1173106

2017016401387014 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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124. RAJPUT RAJENDRA 
UDAISINGH 
(PREMBAI)

164-410-2022-
1173098

2018016400204346 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

125. RAMBHIA CHAITASI 
BHAVIN (BHAVINI)

164-410-2022-
1173211

2019016400158096 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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126. RAUT KOMAL NILESH 
(SANDHYA)

164-410-2022-
2880668

2022016402461554 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:56===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:56AM
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127. RAUT MADHURI 
UMESH (PUSHPA)

164-410-2022-
1173247

2011016401641357 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:55===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:55AM

128. SADAVARTE  PRATIK 
RAMCHANDRA 
(DAMAYANTI)

164-410-2022-
1173201

2018016402235855 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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129. SAHA RAHUL KUMAR 
DIPAK (SHIPRA 
SAHA)

164-410-2022-
2879202

2022016402461264 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

130. SAIYED MUSHTAQUE 
HAROON 
(UMMATUNNISHA)

164-410-2022-
2880517

2022016402461523 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:53===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:53AM
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131. ABASAHEB 
TATYARAM SALVE 
(GAJARABAI)

164-410-2022-
2881350

2022016402461852 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

132. SARTAPE 
PRATIMESH 
BALASAHEB 
(JAYSHRI)

164-410-2022-
2875013

2022016402464692 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:51===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:51AM
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133. SONALI JITESH 
MHATRE (LEENA)

164-410-2022-
2881105

2022016402461697 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

134. BHUPESH KESHAV 
SATPE (YASHODA)

164-410-2022-
2883628

2022016402463046 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

135. SAWANT SHUBHAM 
SHAILESH (RASIKA)

164-410-2022-
1173235

2018016401400285 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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136. SAWANT SWAPNIL 
SADASHIV 
(SUNANDA)

164-410-2022-
2878362

2022016402461121 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

137. SHAH SONU MANOJ 
(BASANTI)

164-410-2022-
1173202

2018016401319103 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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138. GAVIT SHAMUVEL 
JAYVANT (VIMAL 
JAYVANT GAVIT)

164-410-2022-
2883248

2022016402463023 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:50===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:50AM

139. PRASHANT 
PRAKASH SHELAR 
(CHHAYA)

164-410-2022-
2882949

2022016402462991 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:45===Le
ss Payment 
Rs.200/-

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:45PM
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140. SHELAR NIKESH 
CHANDU (CHETNA)

164-410-2022-
1173234

2013016401726543 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:45===Re
quired Sem. 
VI 
marksheet.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:45PM

141. SHELKE SUJATA 
ANKUSH (ARUNA)

164-410-2022-
2849739

2022016402464645 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:46===Le
ss Payment 
Rs.200/-

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:46PM
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142. SHIVAJI ANANDRAO 
SHENAVI (HIRABAI)

164-410-2022-
2877425

2022016402462213 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:10===Re
quired All 
Graduation 
Marksheets.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:10PM

143. SHETE ANIKET 
GANESH (GITALEE)

164-410-2022-
1173251

2017016402695574 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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144. SHINDE AMAR 
BABAN (VANDANA)

164-410-2022-
2883096

2022016402463015 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:50===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:50AM

145. SHINDE MONALI 
SURESH (SANDHYA)

164-410-2022-
1173205

2013016401268007 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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146. SHINDE AVINASH 
ASHOK (SANGEETA)

164-410-2022-
1173229

2011016401880783 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

147. SHIRGAONKAR 
RAVIRAJ VINOD 
(PRAMILA)

164-410-2022-
2880553

2022016402461531 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

148. SINGH MADHU 
PASHUPATI (URMILA)

164-410-2022-
1173249

2018016401835831 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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149. SHONAM 
OMPRAKASH SINGH 
(USHA SINGH)

164-410-2022-
2881254

2022016402461813 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

150. SINGH 
PRINCEKUMAR 
JITENDRA (MAYA)

164-410-2022-
2877328

2022016402462205 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:46===Na
me differ.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:46PM

151. SONAWANE DIPALI 
PRALHAD (SUMITRA)

164-410-2022-
1173241

2011016401257576 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:47===Na
mes differ 
(Required 
Gazette or 
marriage 
certificate.)

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:47PM
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152. SONKAMBLE 
VRUSHALI JAGDISH 
(CHHAYA)

164-410-2022-
1173194

2012016400688793 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:47===Na
mes differ 
(Required 
Gazette or 
marriage 
certificate.)

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:47PM

153. SURYAWANSHI 
YOGINI VITTHALRAO 
(SHUSILABAI)

164-410-2022-
2879089

2022016402461233 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:50===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:50AM
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154. TAMHANKAR 
NIRMALA SUNIL 
(SMITA)

164-410-2022-
1173236

2014016400613891 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

155. TAPASE SMITA 
ASHOK (SANDHYA)

164-410-2022-
1173250

2009016400376243 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

156. SWAPNIL DEEPAK 
TARE (ASHA)

164-410-2022-
2881587

2022016402461902 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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157. SAWANT HARSHALA 
SHAM (SUVARNA)

164-410-2022-
2880891

2022016402462283 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

158. SACHITA SURESH 
THAKARE 
(SUREKHA)

164-410-2022-
2874846

2022016402464676 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:48===Le
ss Payment 
Rs.200/-

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:48PM
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159. GANESH GOPAL 
THAKARE (ANJALI)

164-410-2022-
2882784

2022016402462983 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:49===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:49AM

160. HRISHIKESH 
SUDHAKAR 
THAKARE (SUPRIYA)

164-410-2022-
2881138

2022016402461701 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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161. THAKUR AKASH 
KESARINATH 
(VEENA)

164-410-2022-
1173203

2015016400793601 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

162. THAKUR 
RAJEEVKUMAR 
RAMKRIPAL 
(SHIVKUMARI)

164-410-2022-
2877840

2022016402462244 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

163. TIWARI PAWAN 
SHEETALAPRASAD 
GAYATRI (GAYATRI)

164-410-2022-
2884969

2022016402463077 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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164. TIWARI JEETENDRA 
SURESH (NIRMALA)

164-410-2022-
2878457

2022016402461152 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

165. TUGAVE VAISHNAV 
BHAGWAT 
(AYODHYA)

164-410-2022-
2879576

2022016402461314 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:49===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:49AM
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166. RASHIKA RAJENDRA 
TUNGAR (MANJULI)

164-410-2022-
2880855

2022016402462275 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

167. AJAY RAMRAO 
UBALE (ANUSAYA)

164-410-2022-
2881259

2022016402461836 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:49===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:49AM
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168. UGHADE DEODATT 
MANIKRAO (NILABAI)

164-410-2022-
2880999

2022016402462317 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:49===Le
ss Payment 
Rs.200/-

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:49PM

169. SHILPA DILIP 
UGHADE (KAMAL)

164-410-2022-
2881464

2022016402461883 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:48===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:48AM
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170. VAIRAL SACHIN 
SANJAY (SAMPATI)

164-410-2022-
1173233

2011016401256751 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

171. VAITY NILESH 
JAYWANT (RANJANA)

164-410-2022-
2879341

2022016402461287 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

172. VARESHI ROHIT 
RAMESH (RANJANA)

164-410-2022-
1173928

2010016401504774 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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173. VAZE NAMRATA 
BHALACHANDRA 
(NITA)

164-410-2022-
1173214

2018016401319505 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

174. VISHE VISHAL 
MADHUKAR 
(MADHURI)

164-410-2022-
1173199

2019016400826736 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

175. VISHE PRATIK 
RAVINDRA 
(VRUSHALI)

164-410-2022-
1173426

2018016402008906 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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176. SACHIN NIRANJAN 
VYAS (JYOTIKA)

164-410-2022-
2875309

2022016402460961 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

177. WAGHMARE 
KRUPALI SANJAY 
(SAVITA)

164-410-2022-
1173204

2019016401482353 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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178. YADAV  JYOTI  
LALSINGH 
(VIDYAWATI)

164-410-2022-
2883676

2022016402463054 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
11:48===Su
bject To 
Final 
Confirmation 
of 
Provisional 
Eligibility & 
Required 
Original 
Migration 
Certificate 
and 
Verification 
Report of 
concerned 
Board/Unive
rsity. ARA 
Letter & List 
is not 
submitted.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
11:48AM

179. DEVYANI BHARAT 
ZINJAL (BHAVANA)

164-410-2022-
2876260

2022016402460984 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==11-30-23 
12:18===Re
quired 
T.Y.B.A. 
Proper 
Marksheets.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Nov 30 2023 
12:18PM
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Student Eligibility Status Report for IDEAL COLLEGE OF LAW (1078) - Faculty of Law - L.L.B. (5 years)-Regular-
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Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

1. GUPTA SPANDAN 
PRAKASH (ALKA)

164-410-2019-
285039

2018016401852744 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jul 17 2021  
5:43PM

2. MEHER KAMLESH 
VASANT (CHHAYA)

164-410-2019-
284762

2019016402611897 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jul 17 2021  
5:43PM

3. MORE GANGOTRI 
YOGESH (VASANTI)

164-410-2019-
284775

2019016402611916 Eligible
===07/17/21
 17:40===
Name differ
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan  9 2024 
12:12PM

4. ALLWYN SOLOMAN 
PATEKAR (RANJANA)

164-410-2019-
286125

2019016402611924 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jul 17 2021  
5:43PM

5. MUBBASHIRA YUSUF 
PATEL (SHAISTA 
BANO)

164-410-2019-
286135

2019016402611932 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jul 17 2021  
5:43PM

6. PATIL AARTI 
SANDESH 
(SHUBHANGI)

164-410-2019-
284771

2019016402611901 Eligible
===07/17/21
 17:40===
Name differ.
[Resolved]

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jan  9 2024 
12:11PM

7. RATHOD NEHA 
PRAKASH (SUNITA)

164-410-2019-
285034

2018016400151853 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jul 17 2021  
5:43PM

8. Thakur  Harsha 
Hirendra (NIKITA)

164-410-2019-
286136

2019016402611947 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Jul 17 2021  
5:43PM

University of Mumbai
M.G.Road, Fort, Mumbai-400032, Maharashtra(India)
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Student Eligibility Status Report for IDEAL COLLEGE OF LAW (1078) - Faculty of Law - L.L.B. (5 years)-Regular-
Revised Pattern (L.L.B.) - No Branch Available - F.Y. L.L.B. - Sem I [Academic Year 2020-2021]

Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

1. MAHESHWAR 
GANGARAM 
GAIKWAD (MEENA)

164-410-2020-
3836342

- Eligibility 
Not 
Processed

- Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

-

2. SARANGALE PRATIK 
DATTARAM (DIPTI)

164-410-2020-
3836561

- Eligibility 
Not 
Processed

- Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

-

University of Mumbai
M.G.Road, Fort, Mumbai-400032, Maharashtra(India)
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Student Eligibility Status Report for IDEAL COLLEGE OF LAW (1078) - Faculty of Law - L.L.B. (5 years)-Regular-
Revised Pattern (L.L.B.) - No Branch Available - F.Y. L.L.B. - Sem I [Academic Year 2021-2022]

Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

1. AMIN SANDEEP 
RAJU (KANAKA)

164-410-2021-
3282929

2021016402400416 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:09PM

2. ANSARI KASHIF 
(AFSANA ANSARI)

164-410-2021-
3288717

2021016402400447 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:09PM

3. BHANUSHALI 
DHRUVI AMIT 
(SUSHAMA)

164-410-2021-
3282526

2021016402400397 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:09PM

4. DESHMUKH NARESH 
RAMESH ASHA 
(ASHA)

164-410-2021-
3287516

2021016402400424 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:09PM

5. KENI KADAMBARI 
MILIND (KAMINI)

164-410-2021-
3279343

2021016402400351 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:09PM

6. MHAPROLKAR 
RUPALI PRAKASH 
(SAVITA)

164-410-2021-
3287740

2021016402400432 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:09PM

7. PATEL SAFA 
IFTEKHAR 
(SHABANA)

164-410-2021-
3281287

2021016402400366 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:09PM

8. PATEL HUSSAIN 
TABISH (ZARINA)

164-410-2021-
3281463

2021016402400374 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:09PM

9. PATIL SWAPNALI 
SANJAY (SEEMA)

164-410-2021-
3281479

2021016402400382 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Apr  1 2024  
4:09PM

University of Mumbai
M.G.Road, Fort, Mumbai-400032, Maharashtra(India)
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Student Eligibility Status Report for IDEAL COLLEGE OF LAW (1078) - Faculty of Law - L.L.B. (5 years)-Regular-
Revised Pattern (L.L.B.) - No Branch Available - F.Y. L.L.B. - Sem I [Academic Year 2022-2023]

Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

1. ADHIKARI 
DEVENDRA 
NANDKUMAR 
(NIRANJANA)

164-410-2022-
2879517

2022016402461295 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

2. GHARAT POONAM 
DAYANAND (KUSUM)

164-410-2022-
1173292

2010016401683205 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

3. GUDRIYA ISHIKA 
MUKESH (LAXMI)

164-410-2022-
2886010

2022016402463104 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

University of Mumbai
M.G.Road, Fort, Mumbai-400032, Maharashtra(India)
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Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

4. TEJAS DEEPAK 
SODAWALA 
(DAKSHA)

164-410-2022-
2881195

2022016402461755 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:39===Na
mes differ.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:39PM

5. MARADE VASUDHA 
NAMDEV (NIRMALA)

164-410-2022-
1173206

2018016400125891 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

6. MOKASHI PRADNYA 
DIPAK (DIPALI)

164-410-2022-
2878158

2022016402461113 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

7. NANDGAONKAR 
VISHAL NARESH 
(SANGEETA)

164-410-2022-
2874700

2022016402464653 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

8. PANDIT KAUSTUBH 
TEJKUMAR 
(SHARMILA)

164-410-2022-
2913531

2022016402463924 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

9. PATIL SWAPNIL 
YASHWANT 
(VANDANA PATIL)

164-410-2022-
2881211

2022016402461771 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

Report generated by:  on 05-04-2024 13:22:29 Page 3 of 7



Student Eligibility Status Report for IDEAL COLLEGE OF LAW (1078) - Faculty of Law - L.L.B. (5 years)-Regular-
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Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
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Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

10. DHANASHREE 
KALPIT PATIL 
(MANISHA)

164-410-2022-
2881018

2022016402461674 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

11. PATIL SANTOSH 
PADMAN (SUKRIBAI)

164-410-2022-
2876395

2022016402460992 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

12. PATIL JUILI PRAVIN 
(PRAGATI)

164-410-2022-
2878032

2022016402461071 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Eligibility Form 
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Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
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Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

13. PAWAR DATTATRAY 
KANHU (VALKUBAI)

164-410-2022-
2890248

2022016402463901 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

14. RATHOD LALSINGH 
MAHARU 
(PRABHAVATI)

164-410-2022-
2884137

2022016402463062 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

15. YADAV SUNITA 
PARAG 
(SHRIBHAVATI)

164-410-2022-
2883548

2022016402463031 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:39===Na
mes differ 
(Required 
Gazette or 
marriage 
certificate.)

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:39PM
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No.

Student Name as 
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Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

16. SHELKA SIDDHI 
VINAYAK (MANJU)

164-410-2022-
2902191

2022016402463916 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.=
==02/12/24 
12:38===Na
mes differ 
(Required 
Gazette or 
marriage 
certificate.)

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Guniratna 
Sitaram 
Jadhav

Feb 12 2024 
12:38PM

17. THAKARE AVINASH 
MADHUKAR 
(MANJULA)

164-410-2022-
2880993

2022016402462302 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM

18. VEER VISHAL 
TUKARAM (USHA)

164-410-2022-
2879198

2022016402461256 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Sr. 
No.
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appeared on 
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Permanent Registration 
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Eligibility 
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Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

19. VISHE SANDIP 
MADHUKAR (MALTI)

164-410-2022-
2879696

2022016402461322 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Feb 16 2023 
12:20PM
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Student Eligibility Status Report for IDEAL COLLEGE OF LAW (1078) - Faculty of Law - LL.M. (with Credits)-Regular-
Rev16 - No Branch Available - F.Y. LL.M. - Sem I [Academic Year 2022-2023]

Sr. 
No.

Student Name as 
appeared on 
Statement of Marks

Eligibility Form 
No.

Permanent Registration 
Number (PRN)

Eligibility 
Status

Reason Result Status 
of previous 
Programme 
Part/Term

User Name Date & Time 
Stamp

1. AHIRE NIKHIL KISAN 
(KAMAL)

164-410-2022-
1191912

2015016400675811 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

2. AMBHURE SHANKAR 
KRUSHNA 
(ASHAMATI)

164-410-2019-
285853

2019016402622407 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

3. ABHISHEK JAGDISH 
BHOIR (EKTA)

164-410-2022-
1191915

2019016402625522 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

4. AFZAL DAWOOD 
SHAIKH 
MEHRUNNISA 
(MEHRUNNISA 
SHAIKH)

164-410-2022-
2812523

2022016402586232 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

5. DESHMUKH SACHIN 
VINAYAK (NEETA)

164-410-2022-
1191914

2019016402625321 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

6. GADHE YOGITA 
ASHOK (SHOBHA)

164-410-2022-
1194167

2011016400028033 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

7. SUCHIT (SUVARNA) 164-410-2022-
1191926

2019016402611487 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:22PM

8. GAIKWAD SAHIL 
VIJAY (VIDYA)

164-410-2019-
284996

2012016400640332 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

9. GAIKWAD 
DHANASHIRI 
NAVNATH (SANGITA)

164-410-2022-
1191920

2015016402155573 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

10. GUPTA ANISHKUMAR 
SHYAMNARAYAN 
ASHA (ASHA)

164-410-2022-
1194166

2019016402621702 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

11. INGLE AKASH DILIP 
(SUNANDA)

164-410-2022-
1191932

2011016401031422 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

12. JADHAV POONAM  
ANNA (ASHA)

164-410-2022-
1191919

2012016400836924 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

13. KADAM DURGESH 
ANANTA (VANDANA)

164-410-2022-
1191918

2013016400019543 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM
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14. KADAM VRUSHALI 
VILAS (SHAILA)

164-410-2022-
2817765

2022016402586247 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

15. KADKE AKSHATA 
KISHOR (VIJAYA)

164-410-2022-
1191924

2019016402625031 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

16. KAMBLE AKASH 
DNYANESHWAR 
(ASHA)

164-410-2022-
1191922

2014016401116303 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

17. KULKARNI PRACHI 
PANDHARINATH 
(PRIYA)

164-410-2022-
1191911

2010016401879113 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

18. PRAMOD 
CHANDRAKANT 
MASTUD (SHANTA)

164-410-2022-
1191917

2019016402625696 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:22PM

19. MHASKE AJINKYA 
VIDYADHAR 
(VISHAKHA)

164-410-2022-
1191927

2016016402619723 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

20. GIRISHKUMAR 
SHITAL PANDEY 
(NIRMALA)

164-410-2022-
2884198

2022016402586263 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

21. KALPESH 
MADHUKAR PATIL 
(PADMAVATI)

164-410-2022-
1191916

2019016402625054 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

22. PEZARKAR DANIEL 
DAVID DINA (DINA)

164-410-2022-
2884548

2022016402586271 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:15PM

23. SALOKHE RUTIKA 
BALARAM (KALPANA)

164-410-2022-
1191910

2012016400202685 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:22PM

24. SHAKIR HUSSAIN 
SHEIKH (JEBUNNISA)

164-410-2022-
2829873

2022016402586255 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Jun  8 2023  
6:20PM
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25. ASHWINI KUMAR 
SONI (SHARDA DEVI)

164-410-2019-
286430

2019016402622601 Provisionall
y Eligible

As the 
admission 
confirm by 
your college 
your 
eligibility is 
temporarily 
Processed 
as 
‘Provisional 
Eligible’ 
Final 
Eligibility will 
be process 
after security 
of 
documents 
by 
University.

Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Jun  8 2023  
6:20PM

26. SOSHTE YOGESH 
ARUN (ANJALI)

164-410-2022-
1191925

2019016402598651 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:22PM

27. TANDEL 
MEGHANATH 
VITHOBA (SHANTA)

164-410-2022-
1191913

2019016402625077 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:22PM

28. THALE VILAS 
BALARAM (SUMAN)

164-410-2022-
1191921

2019016402625537 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:22PM

29. WAGHCHAUDE 
MILIND VIJAY 
(KUSUM)

164-410-2022-
1191923

2019016402598755 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:22PM

30. YADAV JAYPRAKASH 
JATASHANKAR 
(CHINTADEVI)

164-410-2022-
1191930

2007016400464546 Eligible - Previous 
Result Record 
Does Not 
Exist

Mr. Ajit 
Bhosale

Jun 19 2023  
2:22PM
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